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Annual Report of Giving

July 1, 2015 — June 30, 2016






Thank You

Dear Friends,

As we embark on a new academic year, we would like to express our sincere gratitude for your
continued support of Kiski. Through the generosity of our alumni, trustees, friends, faculty, and
parents, we raised $541,451 for the 2015-16 Kiski Fund.

We continue to be overwhelmed by the kindness of our donors. We are proud to report that a
new record for overall giving has been set: in total, $4,385,635 was raised through The Kiski
Fund, our Leadership for the 21" Century Capital Campaign, the Educational Improvement Tax
Credit, and the Tower Society. Thanks to the recent success of our capital campaign, we
witnessed the opening of the Ross Athletic Center last fall, and, this summer, we began
construction on the Vlahos Hall renovation project. This incredible momentum has challenged
us to set higher goals. By the end of this year, we hope to close the campaign with at least
$27 million in donations and pledges in-hand.

We would like to extend a special thank you to our Class Captains and Parent Committee
members who volunteered their time to encourage participation in last year’s fundraising efforts.
As advocates for our School and our boys, they are directly responsible for expanding our list of
contributors. Some donors gave after an absence of a year or more, while others made a first-
ever gift. As we continue our mission to prepare young men to succeed in college and in life,
we rely on your support to keep up with the growing expenses associated with the exceptional
educational experience offered.

In the pages ahead, you will see the names of hundreds of donors who supported Kiski and our
programs from July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016. Your donations allowed us to launch new academic
initiatives, improve our campus grounds and buildings, and provide essential scholarship
assistance. Without question, your generosity has positively impacted the lives of our students as
they continue to grow and reach their full potential.

We are very appreciative for your willingness to give to Kiski, and hope you will come back to
campus to see all the remarkable changes that are taking place. Kiski is truly a special place and
we are grateful that you continue to be an important part of our vibrant school community.

With our best wishes,

Cliie S
Christopher A. Brueningsen Steven T. Szilagyi 88

Headmaster Associate Headmaster
for Institutional Advancemen
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Fiscal Year 2016 Summary

The 2015-16 fundraising year was exceptional by many measures. A new record for overall
funds raised during one fiscal year was set again. After finishing just shy of $4 million each of
the past two years, you created a new standard by giving $4,385,635 between July 1, 2015 and
June 30, 2016.

That astounding amount was once again boosted by support of our Educational Improvement
Tax Credit (EITC) program. Overwhelming support of the ongoing capital campaign that is
transforming our campus is also a large part of the new overall giving record. Complete lists of
EITC and capital campaign donors are shared in this report.

While the capital campaign advances and improves the future of our School, The Kiski Fund
provides significant support for day-to-day operating expenses. This year, Kiski Fund support
totaled $541,451. Slightly over 19% of that amount was raised during the last week of the fiscal
year alone. Once again, every gift truly mattered.

Outreach to our generous and willing supporters was amplified by Kiski volunteers. Class
Captains, Kiski Fund Parent Committee members, the Board of Visitors group, and the Board of
Trustees leaders promoted our School as a worthy investment to their peers. There were surely
others that encouraged Kiski contributions that did not hold a volunteer title, and we are
grateful for all of you.

The impact that volunteers made on The Kiski Fund can be illustrated by positive growth in
many areas. Most notably, 232 new donors joined or rejoined The Kiski Fund. Many were
rejoining after a year or more of absence from giving, and 30 of those donors had not made an
annual gift in over five years. Another 91 donors made their first-ever Kiski Fund gift.

Those volunteer groups led by example. The Board of Trustees achieved 100% participation in
The Kiski Fund once again, and set a new record for Trustee giving at $140,664. The Board of
Visitors contributed $85,863 and Class Captains tallied $95,571 for the annual fund. Kiski Fund
Parent Committee volunteers each gave their own gifts, leading their peers to a new Current
Parent giving record of $99,137. Speaking of incredible parent giving, 116 past parents — parents
of Kiski students that graduated before 2016 — gave $56,797.

Two areas of focus for the previous fiscal year also experienced continued positive growth. A
group of 30 donors joined the Andrew Wilson Leadership Association with gifts of $1,888 or
more. Young Alumni giving — emphasizing contributions of all sizes made by alumni that
graduated within the previous ten years — increased by 5%. Those areas of progress reinforced
the consistent benevolence of our renewing Kiski Fund supporters. Over 86% of The Kiski Fund
or $466,563 was contributed by renewing members, including 141 that increased their gifts from
the 2015 annual fund.
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Increased and retained engagement also fueled our
success. Our volunteers reconnected Kiski alumni through
their outreach efforts. That assistance led to great event
attendance throughout the year, culminating in another
unforgettable Reunion Weekend.

The Class of 1966 enjoyed solid attendance for their 50"
reunion. The Class of 1991 also returned in great numbers
to commemorate their 25" and took the Reunion Giving
Cup with the highest Kiski Fund participation percentage
leading up to Reunion Weekend. Tom Wehe 76 was
recognized as the furthest traveling alumnus trekking all
the way from Woodinville, WA. Ned Entwisle '63 also
stopped through earlier in the day from Wasilla, AK. Bob
Carson ’49 was recognized as the most experienced
alumnus.

We sincerely hope that you remain engaged with Kiski,
and that you find our mission to prepare young men to
succeed in college and in life worthy of your interest and
investments. Kiski has always benefited from the

benevolence of parents, alumni, and friends of our School.

That tradition has helped us to our current state, and will
be necessary to sustain our School in the years ahead.
Thank you.

Thank you to all who promoted Kiski
to your friends and family, and to
everyone who helped us set a record
fundraising year in 2015-2016.

2016-2017
Members of the
Board of Trustees

John Jacob ’89, P18, P’20
Chairman

Christopher Brueningsen
John Boyle 11 '95*
David Conrad Il ’85
David DeSimone '93
Robert Gleason Jr. ’57
Elizabeth Hazel P12
Amy Hepler P13, P15
Michael Hoag '80, P15
Harry Holmes *64
Robert Jamison Jr. ‘64
Tom Jones '79
Carl Kalnow '68
Gregory Lignelli '95
Nathan McCutcheon '03*
James Moore Jr.'71
Dean Mosites '72 ,P*10
David Osikowicz P’95, P’98
Marc Robertshaw '72
Kris Rockwell ‘90
Robert Sands ’76*
Paul Siker 79

Thomas Sturges Il1°63, P’93

Christine Toretti P’04

Alexis Tsaggaris P'90

Thomas Usher GP*17
Kyle Webb '86, P'17*

Trustees Emeriti

Russell Swank IIl '67, P93, P'97

Arthur Taylor

Michael Yukevich Jr.’60, P’06, P’07

*New Trustee

We are proud to report 100% participation in The Kiski Fund from our Board
of Trustees, for a total of $140,664 in unrestricted donations to our annual fund!
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2016 Annual Report of Giving

The Annual Report of Giving gratefully
acknowledges all gifts made to The Kiski
School in Fiscal Year 2016. We dedicate this
Annual Report of Giving to our many donors,
volunteers, and friends for your generous
support and assistance. Your gifts have
helped advance Kiski’s mission of preparing
young men to succeed in college and, in so
doing, preparing them to succeed in life.

Gifts recorded in the 2016 Annual Report of
Giving are only those received between July
1, 2015 and June 30, 2016. Gifts received
after June 30, 2016 will be acknowledged in
next year’s Annual Report. If you have
questions, comments, or suggestions about
the 2016 Annual Report of Giving, please
contact the Advancement Office at:
724-639-8029 or advancement@kiski.org.

Thank you very much for
your generosity, interest,
and support!
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Kiski Donors

We are fortunate to have hundreds of
supporters contributing what they can to
propel our School forward each year.
The following donors have surpassed
$100,000 in lifetime total gifts to Kiski.

Lifetime Gifts Totaling
$1,000,000+

Allegheny Foundation

Mr. Robert B. Brown Sr. '46

Mr. and Mrs. Carl F. Kalnow '68
Richard King Mellon Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel B. Ross '62
Swank Construction Company

Lifetime Gifts Totaling
$750,000-$999,999

Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. Heinen ’51
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Jacob '89
Mr. and Mrs. Dale P. Latimer
Mrs. Vivian Magnelli

Ms. Cordelia May

The McCune Foundation

Lifetime Gifts Totaling
$500,000-$749,999

Mr. David C. Conrad Il ’85

Mr. Carroll H. Cook ’49

The Eden Hall Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Handrahan Jr. ’65
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Hoag '80
Mr. and Mrs. D. Thompson Jones '79
Mr. M. Dean Mosites '72

The Murch Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Scott E. Phillips *70

Mr. Raymond Seybold 29

Mr. and Mrs. Isaac Tripp 70

Mr. and Mrs. Alexis Tsaggaris




Lifetime Gifts Totaling
$250,000-$499,999

Mr. Alan J. Andreini '64

First Commonwealth Financial

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Fosnaugh

Mr. and Mrs. Allen R. Glick 60

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher C. Hassler '73
Mr. Harry L. Holmes *64

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Jamison Jr. '64
Mr. and Mrs. Donald H. Jones

The Mary Hillman Jennings Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Calvin S. McCutcheon
Mosites Construction Company

Mr. Maynard H. Murch IV ’63

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Orr Il '75

Dr. Norman B. Ream Jr. ’64

Rockwell Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Kristofer Rockwell *90

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Sturges Ill °63
Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Usher

Mr. and Mrs. Mendal L. Yoho

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Yukevich Jr. ’60

Lifetime Gifts Totaling
$100,000-$249,999

Dr. and Mrs. Donald W. Bortz Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher A. Brueningsen

Mr. and Mrs. Charles T. Clark *93

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas S. Clark
Colcom Foundation

Connell Miller Trust

Mr. and Mrs. W. Logan Dickerson ’45
Mr. and Mrs. James Ditkoff

The Edward E. Ford Foundation

Dr. Janice Fuellhart

Dr. and Mrs. David M. Garzarelli

with Lifetime Total Gifts Exceeding $100,000

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Gleason Jr. '57
Green Valley Packing, Inc.
Mr. J. Christopher Havens 71
Dr. Elizabeth W. Hazel

and Mr. Timothy M. Hazel
The Hillman Foundation, Inc.
Howard Heinz Endowment
Inventionland

a Davison Company
Mr. and Mrs. Luke A. Latimer 94
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory L. Lignelli 95
Mr. and Mrs. L. Colvin McCrady Jr. 64
McCutcheon Enterprises, Inc.
McFeely-Rogers Foundation
Mrs. Judith Murch
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Pantanella
Paul G. Benedum Foundation
Mr. Thomas J. Phillips '66
Mr. and Mrs. Marc B. Robertshaw 72
Mr. Steven Kent Rockwell
S&T Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Sands °76
Mr. Anthony E. Sheesley '86
Mr. Clyde H. Slease Ill °62
Mr. Robert E. Stockberger '28
Mr. and Mrs. Arthur Taylor
Ms. Christine J. Toretti
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore D. Vincent '75
Ward Trucking Corporation
Mr. and Mrs. Kyle H. Webb ’86
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey N. Wieser '70
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DOﬂOI‘ ReCOgnItIOH for TOta| G|V|ng (Between July 1, 2015 and June 30, 2016)

Donors who gave $1,888 or more are members

Restricted, Unrestricted, and
Capital Giving

Leadership Association
$10,000+

Allegheny Foundation
Mr. Cori-Josh M. Bingham '03
Mr. Mark Snyder
Mr. Robert B. Brown Sr. 46
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Carsky
Mr. Walter C. Gray IV 04
Green Valley Packing, Inc.
Mr. Chujun Gu
Dr. Elizabeth W. Hazel and Mr. Timothy M. Hazel
Mr. and Mrs. Paul H. Heinen *51*
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Hoag '80
Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Holmes *64***
Inventionland

a Davison Company
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Jacob ’89*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Jamison Jr. '64
Mr. and Mrs. D. Thompson Jones '79
Mr. and Mrs. Carl F. Kalnow '68***
Mr. and Mrs. L. Colvin McCrady Jr. 64
Mr. and Mrs. W. Duff McCrady '61
McCutcheon Enterprises, Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Calvin S. McCutcheon
Mr. M. Dean Mosites '72***
The Orr Group Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Orr [l '75**
Paul G. Benedum Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Scott E. Phillips '70*
Richard King Mellon Foundation
The Ritton Family

Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Rock '79
Mr. and Mrs. Kristofer Rockwell 90
S & T Bank

Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Sands '76**
Mr. Anthony E. Sheesley '86*
Shorebridge Wealth Management
Mr. and Mrs. Paul W. Siker "79*

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Sturges Ill *63**
Supinka & Supinka, PC

Swank Construction Company**
Mr. and Mrs. Isaac Tripp *70***

Mr. and Mrs. Alexis Tsaggaris*

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Usher

Mr. and Mrs. Kyle H. Webb *86***
Whirley Industries

Benefactor Association
$7,500 - $9,999

Bell Clippers, LLC

Mr. and Mrs. Walter S. Laird Il °75
The Murch Foundation™*

Mr. Clyde H. Slease Il '62*

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Usher

Sustainer Association
$5,000 - $7,499

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher A. Brueningsen**
Mr. and Mrs. J. Philip Cayford '64***

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Gleason Jr. '57***

Mr. James H. McTiernan '72

Dr. Terence E. Moore '72*

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron H. Ravenscroft *96*

Mr. and Mrs. Ryan N. Ravenscroft ‘95

Mr. and Mrs. Marc B. Robertshaw 72***

Mr. and Mrs. Juan Manuel San Roman Lopez
Simpson & McCrady, LLC
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Slickville Post 18 Home Association
UPMC Heath Plan*

Ward Trucking Corporation

Waste Management Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Yukevich Jr. '60*

Kiskiminetas Association
$2,500 - $4,999

A2 Properties, LLC

American Eagle Paper Mills

Mr. Glenn A. Ballard ’51**

Mr. and Mrs. William E. Bates™*

Mr. T. Robert Boulware *82*

Mr. and Mrs. David S. DeSimone '93*
Dr. and Mrs. Arthur C. Hayes '67***
Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Hepler

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen A. Horn ’57

Mr. and Mrs. John V. Kimerer Jr. ’48
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory L. Lignelli 95**
Ms. Christine J. Toretti

Mr. and Mrs. Francis S. Urbany *51"**
Mr. Wells T. Watson Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey N. Wieser *70***

1888 Founder’s Association
$1,888 - $2,499

Mr. James L. Carino ’51

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher G. Chalko '77
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Crusi '86*

Mr. W. Logan Dickerson ’45

Mr. and Mrs. James E. D’ltri 71

Mr. William W. Ellis Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. G. J. Frederick

Mr. and Mrs. Allen R. Glick 60

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Goetz

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey B. Goss ‘60

of the Andrew Wilson Leadership Association

Mr. and Mrs. Gregg M. Hamilton ’73*
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Hanna ’65

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Hearin Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. David W. Hitchcock '79
J.C. Orr & Son Inc.

Dr. and Mrs. A. Richard Kneedler *61***
Mr. Terence L. Kothe *63***

Mr. and Mrs. David L. Kuhns '64

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick W. Kunkle Jr. '65
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas S. Maentz '53
Mr. Van Messer 69

Dr. and Mrs. Muneto Mogi '91

Mr. Milan Mitrovich

Mr. and Mrs. David D. Osikowicz

Mr. and Mrs. Seung Ro Park

Mr. and Mrs. Chenggiang Peng
Philadelphia Insurance Companies
Pieper O’Brien Herr Architects

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Reitz*

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Ross

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel B. Ross '62

Mr. and Mrs. Mark O. Schmidt '74
Mr. and Ms. Jiming Shen

Snyder Brothers, Inc.

Ms. Kym Stout

Mr. Oliver Y. Sung "94

Viola Rugh Trust

Denotes years of consecutive giving: ***20 +, **15 +, *10 +
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Donor Recognition for Total Giving setween suiy 1, 2015 and sune 30, 2016)

Headmaster’s Club
$1,000 - $1,887

Mr. Kirk D. Andree 86

Mr. Alan J. Andreini '64
Anonymous

Bank of America

Mr. John W. Bash '89*

Mr. Jaye Beebe*

Dr. and Mrs. Walter M. Bortz Il '62***
Mr. John P. Boyle Il "95*

Mr. and Mrs. David R. Cahouet '91
Mr. Mark E. Crawford 82

Mr. Nathan M. Crooks '01

Mr. and Mrs. Kalman Csia*

Mr. and Mrs. Everett V. Davis Jr. 65
Mr. Reno F. DiOrio '59***

Michael C. Eisen, Esq. 84*

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Estocsin "98
Mr. and Mrs. Hugh B. Gallagher '97
Rabbi Samuel N. Gordon '68

Mr. Grier R. Graff '63***

Mrs. Mary C. Gunderson

Mr. Elmer W. Heinel

Mrs. Lori M. Heinel

Herbert A. Stein Trust Account

Mr. Robert D. Jerome '66*

Mr. Randolph H. Kilbride '77

Mr. Matthew B. Kirkpatrick 89

Mr. Roger H. Kishman '62***

Drs. James and Kristan Knoer ’88
Mr. Kevin J. Kutz '73

Judge and Mrs. Timothy K. Lewis '72
Mr. and Mrs. Wei Liu

Mr. George U. Love Il 65

Dr. Penn Lupovich ’54

Mr. Frederick M. Magee '58

Mr. and Mrs. Peter L. Martorelli ‘71
Mr. and Mrs. David E. Mateer Sr.
Mr. T. Peter Maury '86

Mr. Christopher A. McCall '93

Mr. Elliott B. McConnell Jr. 46

Mr. Chad A. McCutcheon '00

Mr. and Mrs. Nathan A. McCutcheon "03
Mr. Walter S. McPhail ’51

Mr. and Mrs. S. Prosser Mellon

Mr. and Mrs. Albert C. Michaels™*
Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Mitrovich

Mr. Melvin E. Mumper *57**

Mr. and Mrs. James Neumeister
Mr. and Mrs. Neil H. Pettes 88

Mr. Thomas J. Phillips *65

Mr. J. Mark Place '73

Mr. W. Craig Ramsdell '70

Mr. Thomas B. Reiling ‘85
Mr. and Mrs. Stanley F. Rudick
Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Rushak "91*
Mr. Jeffry Santelli 10
Mr. and Mrs. James S. Schonberger
Dr. and Mrs. Stephen Schwartz
Mr. Glenwood C. Scott™*
Mr. and Mrs. Roger B. Sippey '60
Mr. Frederick J. Slack and
Ms. Sarah L. Foust
Mr. Daniel G. Slavek Ill '97
Mr. Marquis M. Smith Jr. ’52***
Mr. Peter F. Smith 72
Mr. and Mrs. David J. Sunseri
Mr. Andrew R. Swank *97
Mr. Scott M. Swank
Mr. E. Mac Swinford '75
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Thompson ’55
Mr. Adam C. Tosh "90
Dr. F. Scott Valeri '72
Mr. and Mrs. Guilong Wang
Mr. and Mrs. Yi Wang
Dr. and Mrs. Gerald P. Yukevich '64
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory D. Zeigler '64*
Mr. and Mrs. Zhong Zhang
Mr. and Ms. Yong Zhao
Mr. and Ms. Tong Zuo

Ambassador Club

$500 - $999

Anonymous

Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Astolos '02
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Beaman

Mr. W. Larry Berndt 60

Mr. Joseph L. Bielevicz '89

Dr. and Mrs. Howard Black

Mr. Kenneth A. Blum "84

Mr. Richard G. Boyd

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Brinker *49***
James F. Caldwell Esq. '46***

Mr. and Mrs. M. Scott Campbell ’57
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick R. Charley '73
Mr. James C. Coleman '62***

Mr. David C. Conrad Il '85**

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Corace Jr. 64
Dr. Rolando F. Cunanan "91

Mr. Eric A. DeStefano '72*

Mr. and Mrs. Joel R. Douglas '99

Mr. John Dudinsky Jr. '69

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Dukes I '78
Mr. and Mrs. James Egan

Mr. Richard B. Elste '58"**

Mr. and Mrs. Randall M. Feenstra

Mr. Keith E. Ferrazzi '84
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick J. Francis ’55***
Mr. Edward B. Gaines '64
Mr. and Ms. Thomas F. Gallagher '66
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen A. Geigle 63
Mr. Marshall M. Goldberg 64
Dr. James A. Hazlett 53
Health Network Laboratories
Mr. Daniel J. Hodgson '72
Lt. Col. and Mrs. Michael P. Hull 79
Mr. Thomas M. Imswiler ’51*
Mr. Thomas N. Kavouras Jr. ‘88
Mr. William W. Kelly '62
Mr. David Knapp
Mr. Kevin Knee '71
Mr. and Mrs. Russell D. Kness*™*
Mr. and Mrs. David Kruse
Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Kurth '91
Mr. Robert W. Lamoree Il '55
Mr. Thomas D. Liggett ‘63
Mr. Carl E. Lincke *54**
Dr. and Mrs. C. Jack Love '51
Mr. Austin W. Mann [11°97
Dr. C. Augustus Martin Jr. 73
Dr. Blane K. McCann '76
Mr. Lawrence J. McGough "61*
Mr. John R. Miller ’62*
Mr. James P. Moore Jr. '71**
Mr. David B. Oas 59
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Ondocsin '71
Mr. Joseph H. Orr Jr. 48"
Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Orsatti*
Mr. Steven R. Parke ‘64
Mr. Jack J. Peffer '93
Mrs. Billie Ramsey
Mr. Peter T. Rems '66
Mr. and Mrs. David L. Roeshot
Mr. Louis J. Saban Jr. 89
Mr. Robert B. Scharf '69**
Mr. James M. Scott 111’02
Mr. Darren J. Silvis '96**
Dr. Stacy Skoloda and
Mr. Chris Skoloda
Mr. Aaron J. Sobel '86
Mr. John G. Soult Jr. 81
Mr. and Mrs. Steven P. Stout '80
Mr. Andrew R. Strickland 96
Mr. Mitchell W. Swain "5
Mr. Levente Tarr "15
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Tobias '70
Mr. and Mrs. Theodore D. Vincent '75**
Dr. and Mrs. Jeremy P. Walker "97
Drs. John and Sharon Welty
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Dr. and Mrs. Christopher J. White

Patron Club

$250 - $499

Mr. Arthur H. Aaron '80

Mr. Levy Abraham-Macari '95

Ms. Sandra Acquard

Mr. and Mrs. Neill P. Andritz *86
Mr. and Mrs. George Argyros

Mr. Karl M. Artz ’63

Dr. and Mrs. Abdulrab Aziz

Mr. Jack A. Baldini '60

Mr. and Mrs. Victor R. Balest '67
Mr. Jack L. and Dr. Mary H. Berkebile
Mr. and Mrs. Sean A. Bernard

Mr. and Mrs. David A. Brett '81

Ms. Carol R. Brown

Mr. Edward A. Bush 48

Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan P. Caron
Mr. Michael A. Colicchia 98

Mr. and Mrs. G. Scott Cooper ’88
Mr. and Mrs. Grier H. Cooper '59
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Corbett Jr. '56
Mr. Carlos Correa Negrete 92

Mr. and Mrs. Esteban J. Correa ’88
Ms. Taresa M. Cunnard

Mr. Richard L. Custer '60

Mr. and Mrs. George M. Davison Il '82
Mr. and Mrs. George A. DeSimone
Mr. and Mrs. David Devey

Mr. and Mrs. David J. Down

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Duke Sr.’66
Mr. Obiefune K. Ezekoye '98

Mr. Randall L. Faust 85

Mr. Leonard S. Felman '53

Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Fink

Mr. and Mrs. Jack W. Fuellhart Jr. 90
Mr. James F. Gallagher ’63

Mr. and Mrs. David A. Gordon '74
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Graziosi Jr. '80
Mr. and Mrs. John D. Guldenschuh
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Hazen ’87
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Hegedus
Honda Family

Mr. Robert R. Ickes '69***

Mr. and Ms. Tao Jiang

Mr. and Mrs. William W. John**

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Kapustik*

Mrs. Denise B. Klavon

Mr. Frank J. Kowalczyk '86

Lt. Col. John P. Kresho '87

Mrs. Donna Kurit

Mr. Stephen C. Landau 84

Mr. O. Michael Lattavo Il '91

Mr. Peter G. Lawrence '58*

Mr. Gary C. Lobaugh Jr. "91

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Lombardo '02*

Mr. and Mrs. Yugiang Lu

Mr. Bryant S. Mason '62***

Mr. Paul J. Mason '66

Mr. Robert A. Matson ’89

Mr. and Mrs. William R. McAtee*™*

Mr. Ned J. McCague '04

Mr. C. Richard McCauley '52

Mr. Jan S. McCoy '72

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. McKinnon '66

Mr. and Mrs. Mark E. McSorley "89***

Drs. David S. and Deborah
Mendelson '66

Mr. Richard G. Miller ‘66

Dr. and Mrs. James D. Moore 58

Mr. and Mrs. Lannie B. Mott '58"*

Mr. John D. Muha '91

Mrs. Mildred C. Myers

Dr. Robert M. Nicholson '64

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Novom

Mr. William J. Porter "97

Mr. M. David Post '53*

Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Powell Jr. 84

Mr. Logan Powell 92

Mr. Justin E. Pratt 02

Mr. Richard S. Prescott 53

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond J. Prushnok "97*

Mr. John F. Ratcliff '62*

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick O. Regan '90

Mr. Kevin S. Remaley '79

Mr. Martin A. Renkis 80

Mr. and Mrs. Mark Rhodehamel

Mr. and Mrs. John E. Rutzler I1I***

Mr. Carl E. Seibel 04

Dr. and Mrs. Harry A. Seibel 11’00

Thomas J. Sherrard Ill, Esq. '62**

Mr. and Mrs. Mahendra Shrestha

Mr. and Mrs. Steven E. Snider*

Mr. Robert A. Spraker 72

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas F. Stock

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Superior '94

Mr. and Mrs. Steven T. Szilagyi '88*

Mr. Edward T. Turk '88

Mr. O. Mike Valore Jr. ’78

Mr. Walter O. Willoughby 11l '94*

Dr. Samuel A. Yousem

Mr. Paul M. Zanardi "81***

Loyalty Club

$100 - $249

Mr. Alexander J. Allen 1l '61

Mr. and Mrs. Michael G. Argyros '96
Mr. Charles Astolos

Mr. Jeffrey H. Auld '70

Mr. Thomas A. Bannon '62*

Dr. and Mrs. Edwin T. Barrett Jr. ‘67
Dr. and Mrs. Pierre S. Barua '91

Mr. Zachary A. Bastoky '98

Mr. and Mrs. Mark F. Bateman "91
Mr. H. Bradford Bell '50***

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Bell

Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Bell 71

The Benevity Community Impact Fund
Mr. and Mrs. W. William Bennett

Mr. and Mrs. Duane A. Benton*™*
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Berardi '91
Mr. Theodore R. Boccuzzi 54

Mr. and Mrs. David S. Boesel '70
Dr. and Mrs. John A. Bonchak '70
Craig M. Bondy, Esq. '75

Mr. and Mrs. H. William Borntraeger Il '65*
Mr. Brandon T. Bortignon 08

RADM John D. Bossler '55***

Mr. and Mrs. George I. Bottcher Jr. ’61
Mr. James C. Bowers '46

Mr. Duncan O. Bowman '70

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Brancati
Joseph E. Breman, Esq. '63

Mr. and Mrs. Lysle R. Brinker '81**
Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Brown '86
Mr. Will S. Brown '55

Mr. Robert T. Buck '50***

Mr. and Mrs. Jason Burkey "91

Mr. William J. Burlee IV

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Buzzard

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Bygrave '70
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce D. Caldwell

Mr. Brian J. Caliva '95*

Mr. Major A. Canady "13

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Capece

Dr. Guy A. Carnabuci '49

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Carson *49*
Mr. William J. Caruthers ’06

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Cavanaugh 52
Mr. and Mrs. Vidvuds Celtnieks

Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Chappie

Mr. David M. Charley '75

Mr. H. Reynolds Clawson Il '63*

Lt. Col. and Mrs. Thomas M. Cleary ‘84
Mr. and Mrs. Richard L. Cohen 66
Mr. Brian R. Colicchia ’00

Denotes years of consecutive giving: ***20 +, **15 +, *10 +
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Donor Recognition for Total Giving (Between July 1, 2015 and June 30, 2016)

Mr. and Mrs. David H. Collins

Mr. William D. Colvin '66

Mr. Andrew P. Cook "91

Ms. Wendy S. Cook

Mr. Sebastian Correa "98

Mr. Evan W. Coury 12

Mr. and Mrs. Richard K. Covyeau '68
Ms. Cora M. Cushman

Mr. George B. Davis '72

Dr. and Mrs. Stanley DeFay

Mr. and Mrs. David R. DeSimone '76
Ms. Renee Desjardins

Mr. Mark A. DeVilling '63

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Diamond ’88
Mr. Harry Dougherty '58

Mr. Lee D. Dudinsky '71

Mr. and Mrs. Peter B. Easton Jr. '75***
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Echnoz ‘54
Mr. and Mrs. Edward W. Einhorn '91
Mr. and Mrs. C. Leonard Eisenbeis 71
Mr. Charles W. Enlind "49***

Mr. and Mrs. Custodio G. Fabella Il '91
Mr. Dustin L. Fairchild '02

Mr. and Mrs. Raoul P. Farcot

Mr. and Mrs. Stevan B. Ferguson "90
Mr. Bart L. Ferrara

Mr. Peter N. Ferrick 62

Mr. Herman Flaminio "58**

Mr. Troy M. Flint "93

Mr. Warren L. Foley

Mr. Alexander C. Ford 07

Mr. and Mrs. J. Gregory Forsythe*

Mr. and Mrs. Kurt G. Franck Jr. ‘74

Mr. Frederick J. Frank Jr. '66

Mr. T. Scott Frank 67

Mr. Joseph A. Garcia '85

Mr. and Ms. Lazaro Garcia

Mr. and Mrs. William M. Gardner Jr. '82*
Mr. Robert M. Gault '64
Mr. and Mrs. lan R. George
Dr. and Mrs. George Gilmore
Mr. George A. Girty 49

Mr. Roland M. Glenn *43***
Mr. Kevin M. Gmiter '76
Mr. and Mrs. James D. Good
Mr. Thomas E. Good '81
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald H. Gordon ’56
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Graff [V

Mr. David N. Green 75

Jeffrey A. Green, Esq. '75

Mr. and Mrs. Richard Gregor Jr.
Mr. Sean Griffin

Mr. Robert D. Guldenschuh "14

Kok

Mr. and Mrs. Santo J. Gullo '75
Mr. Andrew M. Gustafson '71
Mr. C. Bartlett Haas 57
Mr. Jason J. Harchuck '91
David K. Harouse, Esq. 82
Dr. Joseph J. Harris "44*
Mr. Kenneth G. Hart 84
Mr. Neil J. Hart Jr. "91
Mrs. Nancy H. Hartshorn
Mr. and Mrs. John K. Harvey Jr. '62
Mr. David P. Hazelwood "46***
Mr. and Mrs. James Hazlett '47
Mr. and Mrs. E. Paul Herrington '73
Mr. James F. Hilliard 63
Mr. Randall J. Hoffman '70
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. Horgan 77
Mr. and Mrs. Rob Howard
Mr. Ben C. Huselton IIl "63**
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis M. Jakubauskas
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence T. Jesko
Dr. Richard E. Johe '50***
Dr. Maureen Kamons and

Mr. Lawrence Kamons
Mr. Andron Kavouras "77**
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick H. Kelley '74
Mr. Britton J. Kelly and Mrs. Meire

DePadua "90
Mr. Eugene S. Kerber
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Kokoszka
Mr. Bradley D. Kosanovich '89
Mr. Jeffrey T. Kozub 93
Mr. A. J. Kreimer '71
Mr. and Mrs. Shane C. Kriebel '92
Mr. Mark E. Krystyniak '73
Mr. and Mrs. Matthew K. Kurth '97
Mr. and Mrs. Terry G. Landis '57**
Dr. David J. Lane "01*
Mr. Paul W. Lane Jr. ’55
Dr. and Mrs. James J. LaPolla Jr. "81**
Mrs. Maria Leticia Parizzi Hortas
Mr. Patrick Link
Mrs. Wenting Ma
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. MacMullan ’59***
Mr. and Mrs. lan L. Magazine
Mr. Michael J. Mahle I1°94
Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Manko
Mr. and Mrs. Gerard T. Manoli
Mr. Carlos Maqueo '62*
Mrs. Loela Marinelli**
Mr. and Mrs. James L. Marks llI
Mr. H. Warner Marshall ‘58
Mr. Robert E. Marshall '71
Dr. Michael C. Martuccio '86

Mr. and Mrs. Carl A. Masciantonio
Dr. John J. Mazur ’87*

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. McAnulty
Mr. Kirk W. McCabe '64

Prof. and Mrs. R. Paul McCauley
Mr. Kim L. McCoy '70

Mr. and Mrs. John J. McNamara
Mr. and Mrs. John E. McNeal*™*
Mr. and Mrs. John W. McSorley '86
Mr. and Mrs. James W. McWilliams "99
Dr. Herbert E. Meyers *51

Mr. James D. Michael '67

Mr. Paul B. Middleman '75

Mr. Andrew J. Millar ‘66

Mr. Edwin C. Miller Jr. ’49

Mr. H. Scott Miller Il '73

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Miller Il
Mr. and Mrs. Scott A. Miller

Mr. Tysen O. Miller "99

Mr. and Mrs. William R. Miller '74**
Mr. Nicholas R. Mitricka '05

Mr. Brian W. Moorhead "99*

Mr. and Mrs. D. J. Moran

Morgan Stanley

Mr. and Mrs. Brendan J. Moriarty 86
Mr. D. Richard Mumma *52**

Mr. Brian P. Murphy "87

Mr. L. James Nelson '68

Network for Good

Dr. Maeve Nolan

Mr. Christopher F. O’Neil ‘85

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin O’Neill

Mr. Hal G. Ostrow 92

Mr. and Ms. Joseph C. Ott '94

Mr. David E. Pallone "86

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Patrick Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael C. Pearce
Mr. James O. Perry IV

Mr. and Mrs. William E. Porter™*
Mr. and Mrs. Charles H. Poshard Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Poston*

Mr. Christopher B. Potter '87

Mr. Adam L. Powell "98

Mr. Scott M. Provost '91

Mr. Daniel C. Ream '91

Mr. John T. Regan Jr.’08

Capt. and Mrs. James M. Reich '82
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Rice '80
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel E. Rihn
Rockwell Automation Trust
Mrs. Sharon Rogel***

Mr. Jon J. Ross 00

Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence C. Ross

Fokk
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Mr. Robert J. Ross "97

Mr. Thomas E. Rubino

Mr. and Mrs. Remo Rudolph

Mr. and Mrs. Philip H. Rundell ’59

Kok

Dr. and Mrs. Richard B. Russman
Mr. Ronald J. Sakala ’56

Mr. Ajit Salvi

Mr. and Mrs. James C. Sanders
Mr. Christopher P. Santagate 04
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Schapiro*
Mr. David E. Schattauer '90

Mr. Marcus D. Schlegel *91

Mr. and Mrs. Robert Schweikert
Dr. J. Mark Scott Jr. '65

Drs. Raymond and Carol Seifert*
Mr. Walter S. Shaffer

Mr. Laurence E. Shiff '66***

Mr. George E. Short

Mr. Robert C. Shrock '69

Mr. Benjamin B. Slack-Foust "16
Mr. Matthew A. Smith "91*

Dr. Richard J. Solyn**

Mr. Alan L. Stein '93

Dr. Betsy Stein and Mr. Peter C. Stein
Mr. and Mrs. Eric N. Stewart

Mr. J. Charles Stover 52

Mr. James A. Stramaski Jr. "99

Mr. Michael W. Strickland "93

Mr. John C. Succop Jr. '65**

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Suhey Jr. '69
Mr. Robert Sukolsky '74

Dr. and Mrs. Lee H. Sung

Mr. and Mrs. Edward M. Superior**
Mr. P. Skye Sweeney '79***

Mr. Paul S. Tate '62

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin W. Thomas "49*
Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Thomas Jr. 68
Mr. William D. Thompson IV 12

Ms. Kristene J. Traficanti

Travelers Community Connections

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent A. Ugoletti

Mr. Clark D. Valentiner '58"*

Mr. Martin P. Van Fossan ’80

Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Volas '84

Mr. and Mrs. Fritz von Bulow '81

Capt. and Mrs. Edward C. Wallace

Mr. James P. Walton '56

Col. and Mrs. Robert S. Warren

Mr. Robert F. Weingard Jr. '65

Mr. Michael L. Wessler "95

Mr. David W. West '57

Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. White

Mr. John H. Whitehead '70***

Mr. and Mrs. Darryl T. Wiley

Mr. Stephen C. Williams '62*

Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd C. Wisdom '53
Mr. Anthony J. Wise "51***

Mr. David R. Wismar '71

Mr. Barry J. Wolk ’57

Mr. and Mrs. William G. Wyman ’57
Mr. Christopher W. Zagrodnichek "91
Mr. and Mrs. Jacob E. Zeigler Jr. '62*
Mr. and Mrs. Xiaolu Zhang

Donor Club

Up to $99

Mr. Eric D. Abes 95

Mr. Andres Abimerhi-Briceno 11
Mrs. Norine Allen***

Mr. Michael J. Bair 89

Mr. Michael J. Beer 15

Mr. Andrew C. Bell 10

Mr. Fernando Berny-Correa '15
Mr. Bende Bessko

Mr. and Mrs. John Bingley

Mr. Ricardo A. Bolio-Sauri "97
Mrs. Helen Bollinger

Mr. Michael J. Borsch "15

Mr. and Mrs. Dino F. Bortoluzzi
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Bradley '97
Mr. William W. Brown 72

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher M. Buell "00
Mr. David M. Callahan '74***
Mr. Loubell Canterbury

Mr. William D. Carrera Il "90

Mr. Alberto Castellanos '96

Mr. Esteban Castellanos '00
Ms. Laurie M. Connor

Mrs. Kim Conover-Loar

Mr. Hampton E. Conway Ill

Mr. and Mrs. M. Paul Cook Jr.
Mr. Ross A. Cooper '49

Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Crawford Sr
Mr. Scot M. Darling

Mr. Thomas W. Darling

Ms. Christie Davis-Nougues

Mr. Kyle A. DePasquale "15

Mr. Gerardo E. Erosa-Pesqueira '07
Mr. Derry H. Evans '52***

Mr. and Mrs. Fred M. Fabricant
Mr. Riley T. Fagan "5

Ms. Amy M. Fairchild

Mr. and Mrs. Frank E. Fazio

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald S. Fedell
Mr. Christian Fernandez "13

Mr. Jeffrey L. Floro '80***

Mr. Gregory M. Forsythe

Mr. Cole Frederick

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Froehlke

Mr. Robert Gaston Jr. 14

Mr. Kevin T. George 71

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Gibbs

Mr. Gunnar J. Gillespie 14

Mr. Wyatt Gillespie 18

Mr. and Mrs. William E. Gillis

Mr. Douglas Greenwood 75

Mr. David L. Gregg '67

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Hall 82

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald S. Hammond

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Harchuck

Ms. Tracy Haswell

Mr. and Mrs. Noah C. Heck "00

Mr. and Mrs. B. Bradley Henry '74

Mr. Clayton C. Hepler "15

Mr. Miller R. Hepler 13

Mr. Anthony S. Hewitt 62

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas P. Holleran Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Rob Hurwitz

Mr. Tom lorio

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas P. Jessup*

Mr. and Mrs. Adam G. John '94

Ms. Margaret K. Johnson

Mr. and Mrs. Frank E. Jones

Mr. Roberto Jorge '91

Mr. Brian D. Kabb "91

Mr. Keith L. Kamons "15

Mr. John F. Karian "05*

Ms. Janet L. Kaufman

Mrs. Nancy Kosanovich

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph G. Kuhn

Mr. Jordan B. Kurit '06

Mr. and Mrs. Brad E. Kwiatek*

Mr. and Mrs. W. Scott Latimer '55**

Mr. Arthur L. Lennox Jr. '62

Ms. Stephanie Lerner

The Rev. Carl L. LoPresti '62

Mr. Alejandro J. Loret de Mola
Gomory "14

Mr. and Mrs. David Louie

Mr. August J. Luptak "13

Mr. and Mrs. Francis Maldari

Capt. James G. Maloney Jr. ’53

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew W. Marks

Mr. Robert E. Marshall 08

Mr. Mark D. Marsula 14

Mr. and Mrs. Greg H. Mathias '67

Dr. and Mrs. Michael McCaffrey '79

Mr. Robert H. McConnell 06

Ms. Jean H. McCulloch

Denotes years of consecutive giving: ***20 +, **15 +, ¥10 +
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Donor Recognition for Total Giving etween Juy 1, 2015 and sune 30, 2016)

Mr. Robert S. McCulloch Il

Mellon Financial Corporation
Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. James G. Menges '73

Charles P. Miller, Esq. '63

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Miller I1l '90

Mr. Kevin N. Miller "94

Mr. Mario Molina Ibarra '93

Mr. Allan F. Molina Lopez '93

Mr. David R. Molinaro-Thompson ’81

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew S. Muffley*

Mr. and Mrs. Marcus T. Muster*

Mr. Craig Olear

Mr. Charles E. O’Neill '98

Mr. Donald N. Osborn '44

Mr. and Mrs. Mark N. Palmer

Mr. Raymond P. Pennoyer ’50

Mr. and Mrs. Christian T. Perry '85 & ’87

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Ponzetti

Mr. Edward Poon 09

Mrs. Margery Powell

Mr. Arthur W. Provost '58

Mr. Hugh J. Purnell Jr. ’59***

Drs. Angelo and Melinda Ratini '73

Mr. Jesse A. Richards 97

Mr. Todd R. Rogers '91

Mr. Michael A. Rosidivito "00
Mr. and Ms. Kurt Rouse

Mr. Ethan L. Russman "91

Mr. David J. Saban '93

Mr. Brandon C. Sanders "91

Mr. Silvio R. Santinelli "95

Mr. and Mrs. Martin Schlauch
Mr. Peter L. Schneller '68

Mr. Zachary A. Schwartz '09
Mr. Benjamin R. Schweikert 98
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Scott '85*
Samuel A. Scott, Esq. '62

Mr. and Mrs. Jason D. Sczerba '91
Mr. William J. Selzer ’57

Dr. Gene Shafer

Mr. William D. Shea 61

Mr. Frank W. Shipman ’62***
Mr. Peter M. Slonaker 80

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. Spahn*
Ms. Deborah Stewart

Mr. T.J. Stock "04*

Mr. Steven J. Suhey 111 '99

Mr. Patrick D. Sullivan '51

Mr. Josh Sunday

Mr. and Mrs. Tamas Szilagyi*
Mr. Benjamin J. Tackett 14

Mr. George O. Trenchard Jr. '63*
Mr. and Mrs. Bryson G. VanNostrand '89
Mr. Peeranut Visetsuth

Mr. James Ward 06

Mr. and Mrs. Tom Webber

Mr. Mark C. Wechsler '71

Mr. Alan B. Wein '73

Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. White 89
Mr. and Mrs. Jan P. Wilkison '62
Mr. Joseph I. Wilson ’43

Mr. David A. Wolfson "61*

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas K. Yoder
Mr. Brett D. Yost "98

Mr. Charles A. Yukevich "06*

Mr. Alberto Zahoul-Espinosa "93
Mr. John C. Zang 09

Mr. and Mrs. Frank A. Ziemianski

1888 Young Alumni Club
$18.88

Graduates from the last decade
Mr. Hannibal W. George "14

Mr. Kevin Kcehowski "15

Mr. Jae Woo Lee '07

Mr. Aaron R. Magazine "14

Miss Samantha Ponzetti "15

The Kiski Science Trust Fund

In 2008, alumnus Elliot B. McConnell Jr. ’46, established The Kiski Science Trust. The
Kiski Science Trust is an endowed fund to be used for teaching as well as promotion of
the sciences at Kiski. The trust is valued at nearly $90,000. The Science Trust has also
been generously supported by Harry Seibel ‘00, Van Messer ’69 and Mr. McConnell’s
family members. The fund benéefits the sciences at Kiski by providing annual cash flow
to purchase state-of-the-art scientific equipment, attain science-industry guest
speakers, explore the sciences outside of the classroom, and allow the students to
attend science-related field trips. Elliot’s hope is to help Kiski be nationally recognized
for science education. This trust provides an example of ways in which donor support
for Kiski enables the School to achieve its goals and maintain excellence in all aspects
of the educational experience. If you have an area in which you would like to help The
Kiski School achieve its goals of excellence, please contact Steven T. Szilagyi ’88 at

724-639-8029.
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Denotes years of consecutive giving: ***20 +, **15 +, *10 +



Donor Recognition for the Capital Campaign

Capital Campaign Support

We would like to acknowledge, celebrate, and thank the generous individuals, corporations, and
foundations who have thoughtfully and generously supported Phase | and Phase Il of our current
Capital Campaign for Kiski. Through generous pledges and gifts to the School, these individuals have
positioned us to make “Leadership for the 21" Century” a remarkably successful and record-breaking
fundraising initiative for Kiski.

Many projects have been supported by donors, including:

McClintock Hall 2005 $800,000
Fitness Center 2005 $125,000
Heath Classroom Building 2006 $300,000
Rogers Fine Arts Center 2006 $150,000
Daub Hall 2006 $1,500,000
Swank Student Center 2009 $3,600,000
Yukevich Quadrangle 20M $300,000
Class of ’62 Outdoor Classroom 20M $75,000
MacColl Hall 2013 $2,200,000

Beano Cook Outdoor Athletic Center,

Don Jones Athletic Stadium, and

Orr Track and Field 2014 $1,700,000
Ross Athletic Center 2015 $8,600,000
Vlahos Hall 2016 $1,200,000
Miscellaneous Smaller Capital Projects Various $1,050,000
GRAND TOTAL 2005-16 $21,600,000

Fiscal Year 2016 Annual Report of Giving | 3



Donor Recognition for the Capital Campaign

Capital Campaign Support (continued)

The financial support of our Capital Campaign has helped strengthen and sustain Kiski and its
educational mission. In total, when this current phase of the Capital Campaign is completed, we will
have raised over $27 million in new funding and pledges for the School, our educational mission, and
programs since 2012. We would like to sincerely and publicly thank the following donors for their
generous pledges and direct investments in Kiski, our capital raising initiatives, and our programs:

Leadership Society

$100,000 and above

The Allegheny Foundation

Mr. Robert B. Brown Sr. ’46

Colcom Foundation

Mr. Carroll “Beano” H. Cook ’49

Eden Hall Foundation

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph W. Handrahan Jr. 65
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Hoag '80

Mr. and Mrs. Harry L. Holmes '64

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Jacob '89

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Jamison Jr. '64
Mr. and Mrs. D. Thompson Jones '79
McCune Foundation

The McCutcheon Family

Richard King Mellon Foundation

Mr. M. Dean Mosites '72

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Orr 1’75

Mr. and Mrs. David D. Osikowicz

Mr. and Mrs. John R. Pantanella

Mr. and Mrs. Scott E. Phillips 70

The Rockwell Family

Mr. Samuel B. Ross '62

Mr. Robert D. Sands "76

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Sturges Ill ’63
Swank Construction Company

Ms. Christine J. Toretti

Mr. and Mrs. Isaac Tripp IV 70

Dr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Usher

Founder Club

$50,000 to $99,999

The Edward E. Ford Foundation

Dr. Elizabeth Hazel and Mr. Timothy M. Hazel

Robert & Mary Ann Jacob Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Carl F. Kalnow '68

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory L. Lignelli '95
The Mary Hillman Jennings Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. L. Colvin McCrady Jr. 64
The Murch Foundation

Mr. Clyde H. Slease Ill ’62

Mr. and Mrs. Kyle H. Webb ’86

Trustee Association

$25,000 to $49,999

ESPN, Inc.

Mr. and Mrs. W. Duff McCrady "61

Dr. and Mrs. Robert W. Mendicino

Mr. and Mrs. Marc B. Robertshaw 72
S&T Trust

Mr. and Mrs. Paul W. Siker 79
Snee-Reinhardt Charitable Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Alexis Tsaggaris

West Penn Power Sustainable Energy Fund

Headmaster Circle

$10,000 to $24,999

Paul G. Benedum Foundation

Brock Corporation

Ms. Carol R. Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher A. Brueningsen
Mr. David C. Conrad I ’85

Mr. David S. DeSimone '93

Mr. Walter C. Gray IV '04

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher C. Hassler '73
Mr. Daniel C. Ream "91

Schoonmaker Foundation

Mr. Peter F. Smith *72
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Mr. Mark Snyder
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel P. Wukich

Alumni Society

$5,000 to $9,999

First Commonwealth Bank

Mrs. Beata P. Graham

Mr. and Mrs. Kevin J. Kutz '73

Dr. and Mrs. Gerald P. Yukevich '64

Class Captain Association

$1,000 to $4,999

Mr. James L. Carino *51

Mr. and Mrs. John A. Cuccaro

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Gleason Jr. '57
Mr. and Mrs. John B. Hanna ‘65

Mr. and Mrs. Robert W. Hepler

Mr. Kevin J. Kutz '73

Mrs. Mildred C. Myers

Mr. James P. Moore Jr. '71

National Football League Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Parker Jr.
Pieper O’Brien Herr Architects

Mr. Marquis M. Smith Jr. ’52

Kiskiminetas Club

$500 to $999

Mr. Edward B. Gaines '64

Mr. Grier R. Graff '63

Mr. Roger H. Kishman '62

Dr. and Mrs. C. Jack Love "51

NSK Corporation

Mr. Joseph E. O’Dell

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Parker Jr.’83

The 1888 Team
$250 to $499
Mr. Donn Bernstein

Cougar Pride

$100 to $249

Mr. Geoffrey D. Boyle

Mr. H. Reynolds Clawson 11l '63
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence J. Kelly
Mr. George U. Love I ’65

Mr. Bryant S. Mason ’62

Dr. and Mrs. Herbert E. Meyers *51
Mr. and Mrs. James Neumeister
Dr. Robert M. Nicholson 64

Kiski Total Philanthropic Giving

$3,994,867

$2,205,510

201213 2013-14

$4,010,509 $4.427.241

2014-15 2015-16

Fiscal Year
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Donor Recognition for the Board of Visitors

The Kiski School Board of Visitors

The Kiski Board of Visitors was created seven years ago to allow engaged and supportive alumni
the opportunity to personally help advance the School and its mission, as well as directly plan for
the institution’s continued growth and success. It is comprised of some of our most active alumni,
who work closely with Chris Brueningsen, Steven T. Szilagyi ’88, the full administrative team, and
the Board of Trustees. These members shape Kiski’s future by assisting in strategic planning,
discussing important issues related to Kiski’s advancement and success, and supporting The

Kiski Fund and Capital Campaign.

Thank you for your support, leadership, and dedication to Kiski.

Current members of Kiski’s Board of Visitors:

Mr. L. Colvin McCrady Jr. 64
Chairman

Mr. Alan J. Andreini '64

Mr. Glenn A. Ballard '51

Mr. Cori-Josh M. Bingham ‘03*
Mr. Samuel H. Breene "01

Dr. Joseph J. Ciocca 80

Mr. Andrew P. Cook "91*

Mr. Esteban J. Correa '88
Mr. Sebastian Correa '98

Mr. David R. DeSimone ’76
Michael C. Eisen, Esq. 84
Mr. Stevan B. Ferguson 90
Mr. Hudson D. Fowler IV 94
Mr. Stephen M. Friedberg '74
Mr. Jack W. Fuellhart Jr. ’90
Mr. Sean C. Fuellhart 89

Mr. Joseph A. Garcia ‘85

Mr. Marshall M. Goldberg 64
Rabbi Samuel N. Gordon '68
David K. Harouse, Esq. 82
Mr. Neil J. Hart Jr. '91

Dr. Arthur C. Hayes '67

Mr. J. Craig Hill '85*

Mr. David W. Hitchcock '79
Mr. Leif E. Honda "90

Mrs. Regan P. Houser "81

Mr. Roger H. Kishman ’62

Dr. A. Richard Kneedler '61
Mr. Terence L. Kothe ’63
Judge Timothy K. Lewis 72
Mr. W. Duff McCrady 61

*New Board of Visitors Member

Mr. Chad A. McCutcheon '00
Mr. Mark E. McSorley 89

Mr. Gordon G. Meehl "85

Dr. Terence E. Moore '72

Mr. Brendan J. Moriarty 86
Mr. Hal G. Ostrow "92

Mr. G. Michael Peccon '99
Mr. Neil H. Pettes 88

LCDR John A. Pidgeon Jr. 78
Mr. Kelly C. Pidgeon '85

Mr. Aaron H. Ravenscroft "96
Mr. T. Terrance Reese '69
Daniel D. Regan, Esq. 94
Patrick O. Regan, Esg. 90
Mr. Thomas B. Reiling '85
Mr. Michael A. Rock '79

Mr. Zachary A. Schwartz 09
Mr. Douglas M. Scott '85*
Mr. James M. Scott Il °02

Dr. Harry A. Seibel Il ‘00*

Mr. Anthony E. Sheesley 86
Mr. Laurence E. Shiff '66

Mr. Roger B. Sippey 60

Mr. Clyde H. Slease Ill 62
Mr. Peter F. Smith '72

Mr. Andrew R. Swank '97*
Mr. Francis S. Urbany "51

Mr. Richard J. Whitlock 1ll ’02
Mr. Jeffrey N. Wieser '70

16 The Kiski School | www.kiski.org



Donor Recognition for Total Giving

Faculty and Administration

Kiski’s dedicated Faculty and Administration serve our School not only as teachers and
administrators, but also as mentors, coaches, and advisors. Every day, 24/7, our Faculty and
Administration share their experience and passion for knowledge both inside and outside of the
classroom. We are proud that 100% of our Faculty and Administration gave as donors to The Kiski

Fund in 2016.

Thank you for your generosity and your continued commitment to the betterment of Kiski.

Ms. Sandra Acquard

Mr. and Mrs. George Argyros
Mr. Jaye Beebe

Mrs. Helen Bollinger

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher A. Brueningsen
Mr. William J. Burlee, IV

Mrs. Kim Conover-Loar

Ms. Taresa M. Cunnard

Mr. William W. Ellis Jr.

Mr. Alexander C. Ford 07

Mr. Gregory M. Forsythe

Mr. and Mrs. J. Gregory Forsythe
Mr. Sean Griffin

Ms. Tracy Haswell

Mr. and Mrs. Rob Howard

Mr. Tom lorio

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Kapustik
Mrs. Denise B. Klavon

Mr. David Knapp

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew Kokoszka
Mr. and Mrs. Brad E. Kwiatek

Why the emphasis on participation?

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent P. Kwiatek
Dr. David J. Lane ’01

Mr. Patrick Link

Mr. John A. Lombardo ’02

Mrs. Wenting Ma

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew S. Muffley
Mr. and Mrs. Marcus T. Muster
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Novom

Mr. Craig Olear

Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Orsatti

Mr. James O. Perry IV

Mr. and Mrs. Mark L. Poston
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Rhodehamel
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Ross
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Schapiro
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Scott "85
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. Spahn
Mr. T.J. Stock '04

Mr. Josh Sunday

Mr. Steven T. Szilagyi '88

Mr. and Mrs. Douglas K. Yoder

“Foundations have donated over eight million dollars to Kiski during the last decade.
Annual fund participation percentage is a key factor they consider when reviewing
our support request. That percentage of giving to The Kiski Fund is viewed as an
approval rating. Since the focus is not on the dollar amount, even modest support

sends the same positive signal.”

— Mr. Steven T. Szilagyi ‘88
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Donor Recognition for Total Giving

Giving Tuesday

Kiski adopted a popular initiative with its first Giving Tuesday on December 1, 2015. The concept is
to follow Black Friday, and Cyber Monday — days of shopping — with a day of giving. Charitable
organizations worldwide encourage their supporters to make contributions on that specific day.

For Kiski’s first year of participation, the goal was to have 75 unique donors contribute to The
Kiski Fund during that 24-hour span. That may seem aggressive considering that represents a
tenth of our total donors throughout an entire year. However, 90 Kiski supporters rose to the
challenge to make the day a success.

While the effort was focused on Kiski Fund engagement and participation on any giving level, it
is exciting to note that $46,588 was raised during the 24-hour period. It is even more thrilling to
note that participating donors represented a diverse collection of constituencies. Current and
past parents contibuted. Gifts came from as close as campus and as far as outside of the United
States. Alumni gave from the Class of 1951 to the most recent graduating class. Faculty
members, Trustees, Board of Visitors members, Class Captains, and even a current student
gave when he heard about the special day.

Many of the Giving Tuesday gifts were inspired by generous challenges offered by some of our
most ardent supporters. Each of the following challenges was accomplished.

B Greg Lignelli 95 made a $5,000 gift once 15 young alumni (graduates from 2006-2015)
donated.

W Dean Mosites '72 and an anonymous donor from the Class of 1964 gave $7,500 each after we
received gifts from 45 alumni or past parents.

M Aimee and Jim Usher — Current Parents — gave $7,500 after ten other current parents gave.

Thank you to all that participated. We will release the details for our second Giving Tuesday —
November 29, 2016 — soon.

“Kiski has given me so much; words cannot describe how grateful and thankful | am.
I want to be able to give back, even if it is not the largest amount, because I cherish
the memories that | had and the amazing experience that has shaped me into the man
| am today. There is no better way to give back to Kiski whom cares about you and has
changed your life forever.”

- Class Captain, Giving Tuesday Participant, and member of the 1888 Young Alumni Club, Mr. Aaron Magazine 14
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Educational Improvement Tax Credit Donors

The following businesses made gifts to support the financial aid of deserving Kiski boys and
received significant tax credits in return through Pennsylvania’s Educational Improvement Tax
Credit (EITC) program. If your business pays one of the several eligible PA taxes, the combination
of EITC tax credits and regular charitable deductions available can substantially reduce or
eliminate your tax liability.

For information on the EITC program please contact Steven T. Szilagyi '88 at 724-639-8029
or steven.szilagyi@kiski.org.

Eligible PA Taxes:

« Personal Income Tax

- Capital Stock/Foreign Franchise Tax

« Corporate Net Income Tax

« Bank Shares Tax

- Title Insurance & Trust Company Shares Tax

« Insurance Premium Tax (excluding surplus lines, unauthorized, domestic/foreign marine)
« Mutual Thrift Tax

- Malt Beverage Tax

« Retaliatory Fees under section 212 of the Insurance Company Law of 1921

We are grateful for the EITC support we have received from the following businesses:

A2 Properties, LLC S&T Bank

American Eagle Paper Mills Shorebridge Wealth Management

Bell Clippers, LLC Simpson & McCrady, LLC

Brock & Company Snyder Brothers, Inc.

Green Valley Packing, Inc. Supinka & Supinka, PC

Inventionland Swank Construction Company
a Davison Company UPMC Health Plan

McCutcheon Enterprises, Inc. Ward Trucking Corporation

The Orr Group, Inc. Waste Management, Inc.

J.C. Orr & Son, Inc. Whirley Industries, Inc.

Philadelphia Insurance Companies
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Honorarium and Memorial Giving

Gifts In Honor and Memory

Gifts in honor and memory are made to commemorate, recognize, or celebrate an individual.

By designating a gift as such, your gift invites The Kiski Community to share in your memory and
recognition of a special individual. These gifts speak to the depth of emotion and sense of
connection that are an integral part of any relationship. These donors made gifts in Fiscal Year

2016 to recognize the following individuals:

Dr. and Mrs. James D. Moore "58
In Honor of Mr. Glenn A. Ballard 51

Mr. Thomas A. Bannon '62

In Memory of Mr. Michael T. Bannon '66
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Bates

In Memory of Mr. William P. Bates °29

Mr. and Mrs. Francis S. Urbany '51
In Memory of Mr. Cliff Brett Sr.

Mr. Jeffry Santelli 10
In Honor of Mrs. Amy Brotschul

Mr. Glenn A. Ballard '51
In Honor of Mr. Christopher A. Brueningsen

Major Brian F. Ellis 111’94
In Honor of Mr. Lee C. Crawford '66

The Class of 1966
In Honor of Mr. Lee C. Crawford '66

Mr. and Mrs. David Devey
In Memory of Mr. David C. Devey 11

Mr. and Mrs. Edward W. Einhorn *91
In Memory of Dr. Jerzy Einhorn

Mr. and Mrs. John Bingley
In Memory of Mr. Allan Gunderson ’51

Mr. Loubell Canterbury
In Memory of Mr. Allan Gunderson ’51

Mrs. Mary C. Gunderson
In Memory of Mr. Allan Gunderson ’51

Ms. Margaret K. Johnson
In Memory of Mr. Allan Gunderson ’51

Mr. and Mrs. Frank E. Jones
In Memory of Mr. Allan Gunderson ’51

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Bygrave 70
In Memory of Mr. Matthew Hoffman 99

Mr. and Mrs. Randall J. Hoffman *70
In Memory of Mr. Matthew Hoffman 99

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Tobias '70
In Memory of Mr. Matthew Hoffman 99

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. Horgan '77
In Memory of Mrs. Emma Horgan

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. Horgan '77
In Memory of Mr. John Horgan

Drs. John and Sharon Welty
In Honor of Mr. Darren E. Hunt *94

Mr. Edward B. Gaines '64
In Memory of Mr. Robert D. Johnston ’51

Mr. Clyde H. Slease Ill 62
In Memory of Mr. Robert D. Johnston ’51

Mr. Barry J. Wolk '57
In Memory of Mr. William F. Jones ’57

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick H. Kelley 74
In Memory of Mr. H. Gerard Kelley '72

Mr. and Mrs. Russell D. Kness
In Memory of Mr. Christopher L. Kness *94

Mr. Darren J. Silvis *96
In Memory of Mr. Christopher L. Kness *94

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Bygrave '70
In Memory of Mr. Michael H. Kutz '70

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Tobias '70
In Memory of Mr. Michael H. Kutz '70

Mr. Scot M. Darling
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Mr. Thomas W. Darling
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Ms. Amy M. Fairchild
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Mr. and Mrs. Charles Gibbs
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Ms. Jean H. McCulloch
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72
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Mr. Robert S. McCulloch Il
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Mr. and Mrs. Marc B. Robertshaw "72
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Dr. Gene Shafer
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Ms. Deborah Stewart
In Memory of Mr. M. Scott McCorkhill Jr. °72

Ms. Laurie M. Connor
In Memory of Mr. Andrew L. McGregor 76

Mrs. Billie Ramsey
In Memory of Mr. lan McLaren 67

Mr. Richard G. Miller ‘66
In Memory of Mrs. Sally Miller

Mr. Stephen C. Landau '84
In Memory of Mr. John A. Pidgeon

Judge and Mrs. Timothy K. Lewis 72
In Memory of Mr. John A. Pidgeon

Drs. David S. and Deborah Mendelson 66
In Memory of Mr. John A. Pidgeon

Mr. Richard G. Miller '66
In Memory of Mr. John A. Pidgeon

Mrs. Margery Powell
In Memory of Mr. John A. Pidgeon

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Thomas Jr. 68
In Memory of Mr. John A. Pidgeon

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Brancati
In Honor of Mr. Timothy E. Price ’17

Ms. Renee Desjardins
In Honor of Mr. Mathieu L. Rafter *16

Mr. John F. Ratcliff '62
In Memory of Dr. Norman B. Ream Jr. ‘64

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Reitz
In Honor of Mr. Matthew D. Reitz

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Reitz
In Honor of Mr. Robert J. Reitz Ill '03

Mr. and Mrs. Remo Rudolph
In Memory of Mrs. Wilma Rudolph

Judge and Mrs. Timothy K. Lewis 72
In Memory of Mr. Geoffrey T. Sugden °72

Mr. and Mrs. E. Mac Swinford '75
In Memory of Mr. Leslie B. Swinford

Mr. Bende Bessko
In Honor of Mr. Tamas Szilagyi

Major Brian F. Ellis Il "94
In Honor of Mr. Tamas Szilagyi

Mr. and Mrs. Robert A. Buzzard
In Memory of Mr. Arthur Taylor

Mr. and Mrs. Rob Hurwitz
In Memory of Mr. Arthur Taylor

Ms. Janet L. Kaufman
In Memory of Mr. Arthur Taylor

Ms. Stephanie Lerner
In Memory of Mr. Arthur Taylor

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Yukevich Jr.’60
In Memory of Mr. Arthur Taylor

Mr. and Mrs. Francis S. Urbany ’51
In Memory of Mr. Thomas E. Thomas 51

Mr. and Mrs. Alexis Tsaggaris
In Memory of Mr. Jason E. Tsaggaris 90

Mr. and Mrs. Victor R. Balest '67
In Memory of Mr. Zachary J. Viahos

Mr. and Mrs. Donald C. White
In Memory of Mr. Benson A. White

Mr. W. Logan Dickerson '45
In Memory of Mr. Jacob E. Zeigler Sr.

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond P. Pennoyer '50
In Memory of Mr. Jacob E. Zeigler Sr.

Fiscal Year 2016 Annual Report of Giving 21



Donor Recognition for Planned Giving

The Tower Society

The Tower Society recognizes individuals who have designated Kiski as a beneficiary in their will
and/or estate plan and have informed Kiski and the Advancement Office of their estate plans. Tower
Society members demonstrate remarkable foresight in ensuring their legacy through a planned gift to
Kiski. Gifts through the Tower Society generally include trusts, life and other insurance policies,
Charitable Remainder Trusts, Charitable Lead Trusts, IRA Charitable Rollovers, and additional funds
which enable you to structure a gift to maximum tax and financial benefit.

A planned gift to Kiski can be part of an important and lasting legacy you leave behind to support and
educate future generations. Your membership in The Tower Society will ensure Kiski’s future for those
who come after you. To learn about planned giving and becoming a member of The Tower Society,
please contact Steven T. Szilagyi ‘88, Associate Headmaster for Advancement at 724-639-8029 or

steven.szilagyi@kiski.org.

We gratefully acknowledge the following individuals who have made known their plans to remember
Kiski in their estate with a planned gift:

Mr. Alan J. Andreini '64

Mr. William E. Bates
Andrew S. Birrell, Esq. '73
Mr. T. Robert Boulware ’82
Joseph E. Breman, Esq. '63
Mr. Bruce E. Brown ’83

Mr. Christopher A. Brueningsen
Guy R. Bucci, Esq. '63

Mr. Robert C. Bygrave '70
Mr. M. Scott Campbell '57
Mrs. Elizabeth Carbone

Mr. Natale J. Carbone

Mr. J. Philip Cayford '64

Dr. David I. Cleland "48

Mr. David C. Conrad 11’85
Mr. Carroll H. Cook °49

Mr. C. William Cosgrove '62
Mr. W. Logan Dickerson ’45
Mr. John H. DuPree ’67

Mr. William W. Ellis Jr.

Mr. Grier R. Graff '63

Mrs. Beata P. Graham

Dr. M. Edwin Green Jr. ’42
Mrs. Mary Irene Groskloss

Mr. Thomas E. Hamilton Jr. 48
Mr. Joseph W. Handrahan Jr.’65
Mr. David Hazelwood '46

Mr. Paul H. Heinen ’51

Mr. William O. Hund ’46

Mr. John W. Jacob 89

Mrs. Betty Kerr

Dr. A. Richard Kneedler '61
Dr. Penn Lupovich '54

Mrs. Vivian Magnelli

Mrs. Arlene Malky

Mr. Elliott B. McConnell Jr. 46
Mr. W. Duff McCrady 61

Mr. Van Messer ’69

Mr. Jack J. Miller ’39

Dr. Donald B. Moore ’45

Mrs. Mary C. Morrell

Mr. M. Dean Mosites 72

Mr. Harold E. Muncaster 30
Mr. Maynard H. Murch IV '63
Mrs. Mildred C. Myers

Mr. Neil H. Pettes 88

Mr. Scott E. Phillips '70

Mr. Robert B. Scharf 69

Mr. Anthony R. Sheesley 86
Mr. Cory M. Sisto *01

Mr. Douglas A. Stuber ’66
Mr. Thomas B. Sturges Il ’63
Mr. David J. Sunseri Jr. ’03
Mr. Russell C. Swank Il °67
Mr. Steven T. Szilagyi '88

Mr. Douglas G. Tjaden '61
Mr. Adam C. Tosh "90

Mr. Isaac Tripp IV '70

Mr. Alexis Tsaggaris

Mrs. Eleanore G. Waugaman
Mr. Jeffrey N. Wieser '70
Mrs. Dimmis Zeigler

Mr. Gregory D. Zeigler 64

“My wife, Melinda, and | were interested in a giving method that would support and sustain
Kiski for the long-term. We used a life insurance product to make our planned gift. By making
annual tax deductible contributions to Kiski, we fund the yearly insurance policy premiums.”

- Trustee and Current Parent, Mr. John W. Jacob '89, P18, P’20
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Gifts by Alumni

Headmaster’s Cup Competition

Each year, we rely upon our fantastic Class Captains to energize and organize their classmates to
come together to support Kiski. The Headmaster’s Cup provides recognition to the classes and Class
Captains who have made an extraordinary effort to give back to Kiski. The Most Dollars and Most
Donors Awards are given to classes contributing the largest amount and having the highest number of
donors to The Kiski Fund from July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016. Likewise, classes have the opportunity to
achieve the Award for Highest Percentage of Participation in the fiscal year. This gives classes who
have fewer members a chance to achieve recognition for their efforts. The Highest Percentage of
Participation award is a competition for classes with at least ten classmates that can be solicited.

Most Dollars Overall
1964  $27,200 Mr. Edward B. Gaines, Mr. L. Colvin McCrady Jr. — Class Captains
1972 $24,425  Mr. Marc B. Robertshaw — Class Captain
1970  $23,075 Mr. Robert C. Bygrave, Mr. Scott E. Phillips, Mr. Isaac Tripp IV,
Mr. Jeffrey N. Wieser — Class Captains

Most Donors Overall
1991 28  Mr. Andrew P. Cook, Mr. Edward W. Einhorn — Class Captains
1962 22 Mr.Roger H. Kishman — Class Captain
1963 14 Mr. James F. Hilliard — Class Captain
1964 14 Mr. Edward B. Gaines, Mr. L. Colvin McCrady Jr. — Class Captains
1971 14 Mr. James E. D’ltri — Class Captain

Highest Percentage of Participation Overall

1962 58%  Mr. Roger H. Kishman - Class Captain
1991 46%  Mr. Andrew P. Cook, Mr. Edward W. Einhorn — Class Captains
1963 41%  Mr. James F. Hilliard — Class Captain

Alumni Reunions create an opportunity to reconnect with classmates and the School as well as to
build new ties to the current Kiski Community. We encourage Reunion Classes to make a special effort
to give back to Kiski through The Kiski Fund in their Reunion Year. The Reunion Class with the highest
percentage of participation in giving from July 1 through Reunion Weekend is awarded special
recognition by the Headmaster through the Reunion Giving Award.

Highest Percentage of Participation July 1, 2015 until June 4, 2016 for Reunion Years Ending in "1 and ’6

1991 44%  Mr. Andrew P. Cook, Mr. Edward W. Einhorn — Class Captains
1966 26%  Mr. Thomas F. Gallagher — Class Captain
197 21%  Mr. James E. D’ltri — Class Captain

Thank you for your support!
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Gifts by Alumni

Alumni Total Giving by Class

Kiski thanks our alumni who make gifts to both The Kiski Fund and the Capital Campaign. Below, we
have recognized total giving for each class. Thank you for supporting Kiski.

*Only unrestricted annual gifts to The Kiski Fund are used to determine Headmaster’s Cup Competitions.

1943: $150 1958: $3,000
1944: $150 1959: $2,073
1945: $1,888 1960: $11,588
1946: $252,200 1961: $12,875
1947: $100 1962: $17,222
1948: $3,250 1963: $56,098
1949: $1,230 1964: $113,408
1950: $335 1965: $6,825
1951: $31,020 1966: $5,728
1952: $1,575 1967: $59,870
1953: $3,595 1968: $11,350
1954: $1,900 1969: $3,450
1955: $2,480 1970: $125,825
1956: $550 1971: $5,525
1957: $9,660 1972: $64,425

1973: $6,000 1989: $119,000 2004: $10,700
1974: $2,623 1990: $57,120 2005: $150
1975: $37,290 1991: $7,288 2006: $300
1976: $26,700 1992: $750 2007: $189
1977: $3,330 1993: $5,930 2008: $275
1978: $750 1994: $2,793 2009: $125
1979: $80,967 1995: $11,296 2010: $1,020
1980: $261,487 1996: $6,515 2011: $20
1981: $1,750 1997: $4,748 2012: $300
1982: $4,300 1998: $2,025 2013: $165
1984: $2,900 1999: $1/130 2014: $218
1985: $2,006 2000: $1,955 2015: $1179
1986: $47,025 2001: $1,620 2016: $107
1987: $940 2002: $1,600

1988: $3,900 2003: $15,000

Gifts to The Kiski Fund by Alumni

1943

Class Participation 25% « $150
Class Captain: Open

Mr. Roland M. Glenn

Mr. Joseph I. Wilson

1944

Class Participation 15% « $150
Class Captain: Open

Dr. Joseph J. Harris

Mr. Donald N. Osborn

1945

Class Participation 7% - $1,888
Class Captain: Open

Mr. W. Logan Dickerson

1946 70" Reunion

Class Participation 17% - $700
Class Captain: Open

Mr. James C. Bowers

James F. Caldwell, Esg.

Mr. David P. Hazelwood

1947

Class Participation 3% « $100
Class Captain: Open

Mr. and Mrs. James Hazlett

1948

Class Participation 8% « $3,250
Class Captain: Open

Mr. Edward A. Bush

Mr. John V. Kimerer Jr.

Mr. Joseph H. Orr Jr.

1949

Class Participation 27% - $1,230
Class Captain: Mr. Robert J. Carson
Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Brinker

Dr. Guy A. Carnabuci

Mr. Robert J. Carson

Mr. Ross A. Cooper

Mr. Charles W. Enlind

Mr. George A. Girty

Mr. Edwin C. Miller Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Edwin W. Thomas

1950

Class Participation 13% - $335
Class Captain: Open

Mr. H. Bradford Bell

Mr. Robert T. Buck

Dr. Richard E. Johe

Mr. Raymond P. Pennoyer

The Class of 1951 set the participant
record for their decade at 27
classmates.

1951 65" Reunion

Class Participation 18% + $10,395
Class Captain: Mr. Francis S. Urbany
Mr. Glenn A. Ballard

Mr. James L. Carino

Mr. Thomas M. Imswiler

Dr. and Mrs. C. Jack Love

Mr. Walter S. McPhail

Mr. and Mrs. Francis S. Urbany

Mr. Anthony J. Wise
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1952

Class Participation 18% + $1,575
Class Captain: Mr. Marquis M. Smith Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. James R. Cavanaugh

Mr. Derry H. Evans

Mr. C. Richard McCauley

Mr. D. Richard Mumma

Mr. Marquis M. Smith Jr.

Mr. J. Charles Stover

1953

Class Participation 15% - $2,788
Class Captain: Mr. M. David Post
Mr. Leonard S. Felman

Mr. Thomas S. Maentz

Capt. James G. Maloney Jr.

Mr. M. David Post

Mr. Richard S. Prescott

Mr. and Mrs. Lloyd C. Wisdom

1954

Class Participation 9% « $1,900
Class Captain: Open

Mr. Theodore R. Boccuzzi

Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Echnoz
Mr. Carl E. Lincke

Dr. Penn Lupovich

1955

Class Participation 16% - $2,480
Class Captain: Mr. Robert W. Lamoree Il
RADM John D. Bossler

Mr. Will S. Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick J. Francis

Mr. Robert W. Lamoree |l

Mr. Paul W. Lane Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. W. Scott Latimer

Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Thompson

1956 60" Reunion

Class Participation 7% « $550
Class Captain: Open

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Corbett Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald H. Gordon
Mr. Ronald J. Sakala

Mr. James P. Walton

1957

Class Participation 20% - $9,660
Class Captain: Mr. M. Scott Campbell
Class Captain: Mr. Robert A. Gleason Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. M. Scott Campbell
Mr. Robert A. Gleason Jr.

Mr. C. Bartlett Haas

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen A. Horn
Mr. and Mrs. Terry G. Landis
Mr. Melvin E. Mumper

Mr. William J. Selzer

Mr. David W. West

Mr. Barry J. Wolk

Mr. and Mrs. William G. Wyman

1958

Class Participation 23% - $3,000
Class Captain: Mr. Lannie B. Mott
Mr. Harry Dougherty

Mr. Richard B. Elste

Mr. Herman Flaminio

Mr. Peter G. Lawrence

Mr. Frederick M. Magee

Mr. H. Warner Marshall

Dr. and Mrs. James D. Moore

Mr. and Mrs. Lannie B. Mott

Mr. Arthur W. Provost

Mr. Clark D. Valentiner

1959

Class Participation 21% - $2,073
Class Captain: Mr. Grier H. Cooper
Mr. and Mrs. Grier H. Cooper

Mr. Reno F. DiOrio

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas D. MacMullan
Mr. David B. Oas

Mr. Hugh J. Purnell Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Philip H. Rundell

1960

Class Participation 19% « $11,588
Class Captain: Mr. Jack A. Baldini
Class Captain: Mr. Harvey B. Goss
Class Captain: Mr. Roger B. Sippey
Mr. Jack A. Baldini

Mr. W. Larry Berndt

Mr. Richard L. Custer

Mr. and Mrs. Allen R. Glick

Mr. and Mrs. Harvey B. Goss

Mr. and Mrs. Roger B. Sippey

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Yukevich Jr.

1961 55" Reunion
Class Participation 17% - $7,875
Class Captain: Dr. A. Richard Kneedler

Class Captain: Mr. W. Duff McCrady
Mr. Alexander J. Allen 1l

Mr. and Mrs. George I. Bottcher Jr.
Dr. and Mrs. A. Richard Kneedler
Mr. and Mrs. W. Duff McCrady

Mr. Lawrence J. McGough

Mr. William D. Shea

Mr. David A. Wolfson

The Class of 1962 continued a
12-year steak with 20+ Kiski Fund
participants — averaging a
remarkable 27 during that span.

1962

Class Participation 58% « $9,022
Class Captain: Mr. Roger H. Kishman
Mr. Thomas A. Bannon

Dr. and Mrs. Walter M. Bortz Ill
Mr. James C. Coleman

Mr. Peter N. Ferrick

Mr. and Mrs. John K. Harvey Jr.
Mr. Anthony S. Hewitt

Mr. William W. Kelly

Mr. Roger H. Kishman

Mr. Arthur L. Lennox Jr.

The Rev. Carl L. LoPresti

Mr. Carlos Maqueo

Mr. Bryant S. Mason

Mr. John R. Miller

Mr. John F. Ratcliff

Mr. and Mrs. Samuel B. Ross
Samuel A. Scott, Esq.

Thomas J. Sherrard Il Esq.

Mr. Frank W. Shipman

Mr. Clyde H. Slease Il

Mr. Paul S. Tate

Mr. and Mrs. Jan P. Wilkison

Mr. Stephen C. Williams

Mr. and Mrs. Jacob E. Zeigler Jr.

1963

Class Participation 41% - $15,463
Class Captain: Mr. James F. Hilliard
Mr. Karl M. Artz

Joseph E. Breman, Esq.

Mr. H. Reynolds Clawson IlI

Mr. Mark A. DeVilling

Mr. James F. Gallagher

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen A. Geigle
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Gifts to The Kiski Fund by Alumni

Mr. Grier R. Graff

Mr. James F. Hilliard

Mr. Ben C. Huselton Il

Mr. Terence L. Kothe

Mr. Thomas D. Liggett

Charles P. Miller, Esq.

Mr. and Mrs. Thomas B. Sturges Ill
Mr. George O. Trenchard Jr.

The Class of 1964 has given over
$147,000 to The Kiski Fund during
the last five years. Their benevolence
has been nearly matched by the
Class of 1970 at over $146,000
during that time period. The Class

of 1964 also holds the overall Kiski
Fund participant record with 33
contributors during a single

fiscal year.

1964

Class Participation 30% - $27,200
Class Captain: Mr. Edward B. Gaines
Class Captain: Mr. L. Colvin McCrady Jr.
Mr. Alan J. Andreini

Mr. and Mrs. J. Philip Cayford

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Corace Jr.

Mr. Edward B. Gaines

Mr. Robert M. Gault

Mr. Marshall M. Goldberg

Mr. Harry L. Holmes

Mr. and Mrs. Robert S. Jamison Jr.
Mr. David L. Kuhns

Mr. Kirk W. McCabe

Mr. and Mrs. L. Colvin McCrady Jr.
Dr. Robert M. Nicholson

Mr. Steven R. Parke

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory D. Zeigler

1965

Class Participation 19% « $5,725
Class Captain: Mr. Joseph W.
Handrahan Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. H. William Borntraeger Ill
Mr. and Mrs. Everett V. Davis Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. John B. Hanna

Mr. and Mrs. Frederick W. Kunkle Jr.
Mr. George U. Love I

Dr. J. Mark Scott Jr.

Mr. John C. Succop Jr.

Mr. Robert F. Weingard Jr.

1966 - 50" Reunion

Class Participation 28% - $5,728
Class Captain: Mr. Thomas F. Gallagher
Mr. and Mrs. Richard L. Cohen

Mr. William D. Colvin

Mr. and Mrs. James E. Duke Sr.

Mr. Frederick J. Frank Jr.

Mr. and Ms. Thomas F. Gallagher

Mr. Robert D. Jerome

Mr. Paul J. Mason

Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth J. McKinnon
Drs. David S. and Deborah Mendelson
Mr. Andrew J. Millar

Mr. Richard G. Miller

Mr. Thomas J. Phillips

Mr. Peter T. Rems

Mr. Laurence E. Shiff

1967

Class Participation 17% - $9,870
Class Captain: Mr. Victor R. Balest
Mr. and Mrs. Victor R. Balest

Dr. and Mrs. Edwin T. Barrett Jr.
Mr. T. Scott Frank

Mr. David L. Gregg

Dr. Arthur C. Hayes

Mr. and Mrs. Greg H. Mathias

Mr. James D. Michael

Mr. and Mrs. Russell C. Swank Il

1968

Class Participation 14% - $11,350
Class Captain: Mr. Carl F. Kalnow
Class Captain: Mr. Peter L. Schneller
Mr. and Mrs. Richard K. Covyeau
Rabbi Samuel N. Gordon

Mr. and Mrs. Carl F. Kalnow

Mr. L. James Nelson

Mr. Peter L. Schneller

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Thomas Jr.

1969

Class Participation 13% « $1,950
Class Captain: Mr. Edward L. Preston
Class Captain: Mr. Robert C. Shrock
Mr. John Dudinsky Jr.

Mr. Robert R. Ickes

Mr. Van Messer

Mr. Robert B. Scharf

Mr. Robert C. Shrock

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen J. Suhey Jr.

The Class of 1970 has given over
$146,000 to The Kiski Fund during
the last five years. They were
eclipsed only recently during that
span by the Class of 1964 at over
$147,000.

1970

Class Participation 28% - $24,075
Class Captain: Mr. Robert C. Bygrave
Class Captain: Mr. Scott E. Phillips
Class Captain: Mr. Isaac Tripp IV
Class Captain: Mr. Jeffrey N. Wieser
Mr. Jeffrey H. Auld

Mr. and Mrs. David S. Boesel

Dr. and Mrs. John A. Bonchak

Mr. Duncan O. Bowman

Mr. and Mrs. Robert C. Bygrave

Mr. Randall J. Hoffman

Mr. Kim L. McCoy

Mr. and Mrs. Scott E. Phillips

Mr. W. Craig Ramsdell

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory A. Tobias

Mr. and Mrs. Isaac Tripp

Mr. John H. Whitehead

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey N. Wieser

1971 - 45" Reunion

Class Participation 27% « $5,525
Class Captain: Mr. James E. D’ltri
Mr. and Mrs. Robert H. Bell

Mr. and Mrs. James E. D’ltri

Mr. Lee D. Dudinsky

Mr. and Mrs. C. Leonard Eisenbeis
Mr. Kevin T. George

Mr. Andrew M. Gustafson

Mr. Kevin Knee

Mr. A. J. Kreimer

Mr. Robert E. Marshall

Mr. and Mrs. Peter L. Martorelli
Mr. James P. Moore Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Ondocsin
Mr. Mark C. Wechsler

Mr. David R. Wismar

1972

Class Participation 22% - $24,425
Class Captain: Mr. Marc B. Robertshaw
Mr. William W. Brown
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Mr. George B. Davis

Mr. Eric A. DeStefano

Mr. Daniel J. Hodgson

Judge and Mrs. Timothy K. Lewis
Mr. Jan S. McCoy

Mr. James H. McTiernan

Dr. Terence E. Moore

Mr. M. Dean Mosites

Mr. and Mrs. Marc B. Robertshaw
Mr. Peter F. Smith

Mr. Robert A. Spraker

Dr. F. Scott Valeri

The Classes of 1972 and 1973 share
the participant record for their
decade, set at 25 classmates.

1973

Class Participation 16% - $3,500
Class Captain: Mr. Gregg M. Hamilton
Mr. and Mrs. Frederick R. Charley
Mr. and Mrs. Gregg M. Hamilton
Mr. and Mrs. E. Paul Herrington
Mr. Mark E. Krystyniak

Dr. C. Augustus Martin Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. James G. Menges

Mr. H. Scott Miller Ill

Mr. J. Mark Place

Drs. Angelo and Melinda Ratini

Mr. Alan B. Wein

1974

Class Participation 16% « $2,623
Class Captain: Mr. William R. Miller
Mr. David M. Callahan

Mr. and Mrs. Kurt G. Franck Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. David A. Gordon

Mr. and Mrs. B. Bradley Henry

Mr. and Mrs. Patrick H. Kelley

Mr. and Mrs. William R. Miller

Mr. and Mrs. Mark O. Schmidt

Mr. Robert Sukolsky

1975

Class Participation 19% - $12,290
Class Captain: Mr. Theodore D. Vincent
Craig M. Bondy, Esq.

Mr. David M. Charley

Mr. and Mrs. Peter B. Easton Jr.

Mr. David N. Green

Jeffrey A. Green, Esq.

Mr. Douglas Greenwood

Mr. and Mrs. Santo J. Gullo

Mr. and Mrs. Walter S. Laird Il

Mr. Paul B. Middleman

Mr. E. Mac Swinford

Mr. and Mrs. Theodore D. Vincent

1976 - 40" Reunion

Class Participation 7% « $1,700
Class Captain: Mr. David R. DeSimone
Class Captain: Mr. Robert D. Sands
Mr. and Mrs. David R. DeSimone

Mr. Kevin M. Gmiter

Dr. Blane K. McCann

Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Sands

1977

Class Participation 8% « $3,330
Class Captain: Dr. David A. Currie
Mr. Christopher G. Chalko

Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. Horgan
Mr. Andron Kavouras

Mr. Randolph H. Kilbride

1978

Class Participation 3% - $750
Class Captain: Open

Mr. and Mrs. William J. Dukes Il
Mr. O. Mike Valore Jr.

1979

Class Participation 12% - $28,800
Class Captain: Mr. David W. Hitchcock
Class Captain: Mr. Paul W. Siker

Mr. and Mrs. David W. Hitchcock

Lt. Col. and Mrs. Michael P. Hull

Mr. and Mrs. D. Thompson Jones

Dr. and Mrs. Michael McCaffrey

Mr. Kevin S. Remaley

Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Rock

Mr. and Mrs. Paul W. Siker

Mr. P. Skye Sweeney

1980

Class Participation 13% - $11,487
Class Captain: Mr. Ronald L. Fricke Jr.
Class Captain: Mr. Michael W. Hoag
Class Captain: Mr. Martin P. Van Fossan
Mr. Arthur H. Aaron

Mr. Jeffrey L. Floro

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Graziosi Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Michael W. Hoag

Mr. Martin A. Renkis

Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey Rice

Mr. Peter M. Slonaker

Mr. and Mrs. Steven P. Stout

Mr. Martin P. Van Fossan

1981 - 35" Reunion

Class Participation 12% « $1,750
Class Captain: Mr. Paul M. Zanardi
Mr. and Mrs. David A. Brett

Mr. and Mrs. Lysle R. Brinker

Mr. Thomas E. Good

Dr. and Mrs. James J. LaPolla Jr.
Mr. David R. Molinaro-Thompson
Mr. John G. Soult Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Fritz von Bulow

Mr. Paul M. Zanardi

1982

Class Participation 10% + $4,300
Class Captain: Mr. George M. Davison Il
Mr. T. Robert Boulware

Mr. Mark E. Crawford

Mr. and Mrs. George M. Davison Il

Mr. and Mrs. William M. Gardner Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew B. Hall

David K. Harouse, Esq.

Capt. and Mrs. James M. Reich

The Classes of 1984 and 1989 share
the participant record for their
decade, set at 31 classmates.

1984

Class Participation 11% « $2,900
Class Captain: Michael C. Eisen, Esq.
Class Captain: Mr. Kenneth G. Hart
Class Captain: Mr. Joseph D. Null
Mr. Kenneth A. Blum

Lt. Col. and Mrs. Thomas M. Cleary
Michael C. Eisen, Esq.

Mr. Keith E. Ferrazzi

Mr. Kenneth G. Hart

Mr. Stephen C. Landau

Mr. and Mrs. Edward J. Powell Jr.
Mr. and Mrs. Peter C. Volas
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1985

Class Participation 11% - $1,976
Class Captain: Mr. Joseph A. Garcia
Class Captain: Mr. Christopher F. O'Neil
Class Captain: Mr. Andrew Scott
Mr. David C. Conrad Il

Mr. Randall L. Faust

Mr. Joseph A. Garcia

Mr. Christopher F. O’Neil

Mr. Thomas B. Reiling

Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Scott

1986 — 30" Reunion

Class Participation 19% - $17,025
Class Captain: Mr. David L. Farley
Class Captain: Mr. Kyle H. Webb
Mr. Kirk D. Andree

Mr. Neill P. Andritz

Mr. and Mrs. Michael J. Brown

Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Crusi

Mr. Frank J. Kowalczyk

Dr. Michael C. Martuccio

Mr. T. Peter Maury

Mr. and Mrs. John W. McSorley
Mr. and Mrs. Brendan J. Moriarty
Mr. David E. Pallone

Mr. Anthony E. Sheesley

Mr. Aaron J. Sobel

Mr. and Mrs. Kyle H. Webb

1987

Class Participation 8% - $940
Class Captain: Mr. William M. Kendall
Class Captain: Mr. Brian P. Murphy
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy J. Hazen

Lt. Col. John P. Kresho

Dr. John J. Mazur

Mr. Brian P. Murphy

Mr. Christopher B. Potter

1988

Class Participation 14% - $3,900
Class Captain: Mr. Neil H. Pettes
Class Captain: Mr. Steven T. Szilagyi
Mr. and Mrs. G. Scott Cooper

Mr. and Mrs. Esteban J. Correa

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Diamond

Mr. Thomas N. Kavouras Jr.

Drs. James and Kristan Knoer

Mr. and Mrs. Neil H. Pettes

Mr. and Mrs. Steven T. Szilagyi
Mr. Edward T. Turk

1989

Class Participation 18% - $19,000
Class Captain: Mr. Mark E. McSorley
Class Captain: Mr. Bryson G. VanNostrand
Mr. Michael J. Bair

Mr. John W. Bash

Mr. Joseph L. Bielevicz

Mr. and Mrs. John W. Jacob

Mr. Matthew B. Kirkpatrick

Mr. Bradley D. Kosanovich

Mr. Robert A. Matson

Mr. and Mrs. Mark E. McSorley

Mr. Louis J. Saban Jr.

Mr. and Mrs. Bryson G. VanNostrand
Mr. and Mrs. Sean M. White

1990
Class Participation 17% « $7,120
Class Captain: Mr. William D. Carrera Il
Class Captain: Mr. Stevan B. Ferguson
Class Captain: Mr. Jack W. Fuellhart Jr
Class Captain: Patrick O. Regan, Esq.
Mr. William D. Carrera Il
Mr. and Mrs. Stevan B. Ferguson
Mr. and Mrs. Jack W. Fuellhart Jr.
Mr. Leif E. Honda
Mr. Britton J. Kelly and

Mrs. Meire DePadua
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph M. Miller llI
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick O. Regan
Mr. and Mrs. Kristofer Rockwell
Mr. David E. Schattauer
Mr. Adam C. Tosh

The Class of 1991 celebrated their
25" reunion with 28 Kiski Fund
participants — doubling their previous
class record and setting the
participant record for their decade.

1991 - 25" Reunion

Class Participation 46% - $7,288
Class Captain: Mr. Andrew P. Cook
Class Captain: Mr. Edward W. Einhorn
Dr. and Mrs. Pierre S. Barua

Mr. and Mrs. Mark F. Bateman

Mr. and Mrs. James R. Berardi

Mr. and Mrs. Jason Burkey

Mr. and Mrs. David R. Cahouet
Mr. Andrew P. Cook

Dr. Rolando F. Cunanan

Mr. and Mrs. Edward W. Einhorn
Mr. and Mrs. Custodio G. Fabella lll
Mr. Jason J. Harchuck

Mr. Neil J. Hart Jr.

Mr. Roberto Jorge

Mr. Brian D. Kabb

Mr. and Mrs. Robert L. Kurth

Mr. 0. Michael Lattavo Il

Mr. Gary C. Lobaugh Jr.

Dr. and Mrs. Muneto Mogi

Mr. John D. Muha

Mr. Scott M. Provost

Mr. Daniel C. Ream

Mr. Todd R. Rogers

Mr. and Mrs. Richard E. Rushak
Mr. Ethan L. Russman

Mr. Brandon C. Sanders

Mr. Marcus D. Schlegel

Mr. and Mrs. Jason D. Sczerba
Mr. Matthew A. Smith

Mr. Christopher W. Zagrodnichek

1992

Class Participation 8% « $750
Class Captain: Mr. Logan Powell
Mr. Carlos Correa Negrete

Mr. and Mrs. Shane C. Kriebel
Mr. Hal G. Ostrow

Mr. Logan Powell

1993

Class Participation 18% - $3,930
Class Captain: Mr. David S. DeSimone
Mr. and Mrs. David S. DeSimone
Mr. Troy M. Flint

Mr. Jeffrey T. Kozub

Mr. Christopher A. McCall

Mr. Mario Molina Ibarra

Mr. Allan F. Molina Lopez

Mr. Jack J. Peffer

Mr. David J. Saban

Mr. Alan L. Stein

Mr. Michael W. Strickland

Mr. Alberto Zahoul-Espinosa
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1994

Class Participation 14% « $2,793
Class Captain: Mr. Joseph C. Ott
Class Captain: Mr. Richard K. Worth
Mr. and Mrs. Adam G. John

Mr. Michael J. Mahle Il

Mr. Kevin N. Miller

Mr. and Ms. Joseph C. Ott

Mr. Oliver Y. Sung

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher D. Superior
Mr. Walter O. Willoughby Il

1995

Class Participation 16% - $11,296
Class Captain: Mr. Gregory L. Lignelli
Class Captain: Mr. Chad G. Skena
Mr. Eric D. Abes

Mr. Levy Abraham-Macari

Mr. John P. Boyle Il

Mr. Brian J. Caliva

Mr. and Mrs. Gregory L. Lignelli

Mr. and Mrs. Ryan N. Ravenscroft
Mr. Silvio R. Santinelli

Mr. Michael L. Wessler

1996 - 20" Reunion

Class Participation 9%  $6,515
Class Captain: Mr. Darren J. Silvis
Mr. and Mrs. Michael G. Argyros
Mr. Alberto Castellanos

Mr. and Mrs. Aaron H. Ravenscroft
Mr. Darren J. Silvis

Mr. Andrew R. Strickland

1997

Class Participation 15% - $2,903
Class Captain: Mr. Hugh B. Gallagher
Class Captain: Mr. Austin W. Mann Il
Class Captain: Mr. Uthan R. Pillai
Class Captain: Mr. Raymond J. Prushnok
Class Captain: Mr. Andrew R. Swank
Class Captain: Dr. Jeremy P. Walker
Mr. Ricardo A. Bolio-Sauri

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Bradley

Mr. and Mrs. Matthew K. Kurth

Mr. Austin W. Mann Ill

Mr. William J. Porter

Mr. and Mrs. Raymond J. Prushnok
Mr. Jesse A. Richards

Mr. Robert J. Ross

Mr. Daniel G. Slavek Il
Mr. Andrew R. Swank
Dr. and Mrs. Jeremy P. Walker

1998

Class Participation 15% - $2,025
Class Captain: Mr. Sebastian Correa
Class Captain: Mr. Benjamin R. Schweikert
Class Captain: Mr. Brett D. Yost

Mr. Zachary A. Bastoky

Mr. Michael A. Colicchia

Mr. Sebastian Correa

Mr. and Mrs. Robert J. Estocsin

Mr. Obiefune K. Ezekoye

Mr. Charles E. O’Neill

Mr. Adam L. Powell

Mr. Benjamin R. Schweikert

Mr. Brett D. Yost

1999

Class Participation 11% - $1,130
Class Captain: Mr. G. Michael Peccon
Mr. and Mrs. Joel R. Douglas

Mr. and Mrs. James W. McWilliams
Mr. Tysen O. Miller

Mr. Brian W. Moorhead

Mr. James A. Stramaski Jr.

Mr. Steven J. Suhey Il

2000

Class Participation 13% « $1,855
Class Captain: Mr. William C. Bower
Class Captain: Mr. Michael A. Rosidivito
Class Captain: Dr. Harry A. Seibel Il
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher M. Buell
Mr. Esteban Castellanos

Mr. Brian R. Colicchia

Mr. and Mrs. Noah C. Heck

Mr. Chad A. McCutcheon

Mr. Michael A. Rosidivito

Mr. Jon J. Ross

Dr. and Mrs. Harry A. Seibel Il

2001 - 15" Reunion

Class Participation 3% « $1,470
Class Captain: Mr. Benjamin J. Beas
Mr. Nathan M. Crooks

2002

Class Participation 8% « $1,350
Class Captain: Dr. Michael M. Aziz
Class Captain: Mr. James M. Scott Il
Mr. and Mrs. Michael A. Astolos

Mr. Dustin L. Fairchild

Mr. Justin E. Pratt

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Scott Il

2003

Class Participation 5% - $6,000
Class Captain: Mr. Todd C. Beas

Mr. Cori-Josh M. Bingham

Mr. and Mrs. Nathan A. McCutcheon

2004

Class Participation 9% « $700
Class Captain: Mr. T.J. Stock
Mr. Ned J. McCague

Mr. Christopher P. Santagate
Mr. Carl E. Seibel

Mr. T.J. Stock

2005

Class Participation 5% « $150

Class Captain: Mr. James D. Buchner Jr.
Class Captain: Mr. Harry S. Davis

Class Captain: Mr. John F. Karian

Mr. John F. Karian

Mr. Nicholas R. Mitricka

Young Alumni (graduates from the
previous ten years) have been
increasing their Kiski Fund
participation steadily with 43 gifts
during the 2015-16 year. Many of those
contributions came from alumni that
are still in college.

2006 - 10" Reunion

Class Participation 11% - $300

Class Captain: Mr. Christian W. McCague
Class Captain: Mr. Charles A. Yukevich
Mr. William J. Caruthers

Mr. Jordan B. Kurit

Mr. Robert H. McConnell

Mr. James Ward

Mr. Charles A. Yukevich
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2007

Class Participation 5%  $189

Class Captain: Mr. Alexander C. Ford
Class Captain: Mr. Patrick R. Macaluso
Class Captain: Mr. Henry Q. Yukevich
Mr. Gerardo E. Erosa-Pesqueira

Mr. Alexander C. Ford

Mr. Jae Woo Lee

2008

Class Participation 4% - $275
Class Captain: Open

Mr. Brandon T. Bortignon

Mr. Robert E. Marshall

Mr. John T. Regan Jr.

2009

Class Participation 7% « $125

Class Captain: Mr. Guillermo Frutos Miranda

Class Captain: Mr. Franklin W.
Kowalewski Jr.

Class Captain: Mr. William S. Ray

Class Captain: Mr. Zachary A. Schwartz

Class Captain: Mr. Austin C. Shide

Class Captain: Mr. John C. Zang

Mr. Edward Poon

Mr. Zachary A. Schwartz

Mr. John C. Zang

2010

Class Participation 4% - $1,020

Class Captain: Mr. Andrew C. Bell

Class Captain: Mr. Daniel J. Traficanti Jr.
Mr. Andrew C. Bell

Mr. Jeffry Santelli

2011 - 5" Reunion

Class Participation 2% « $20

Class Captain: Mr. Nicholas C. Drohan
Class Captain: Mr. Armand B. Holmes
Class Captain: Mr. Benjamin Kowalewski
Class Captain: Mr. Joseph L. Manderino
Class Captain: Mr. Luke Pajer

Mr. Andres Abimerhi-Briceno

2012

Class Participation 5% « $300
Class Captain: Mr. Scott A. Cohen
Class Captain: Mr. Andrew B. Hazel
Class Captain: Mr. Howard J. Keenan
Class Captain: Mr. Alexander S. Lucci
Class Captain: Mr. William T. Owen
Mr. Evan W. Coury

Mr. William D. Thompson IV

2013

Class Participation 8% « $165

Class Captain: Mr. Matthew J. Buczek
Class Captain: Mr. Major A. Canady
Class Captain: Mr. Andrei Ghioca
Class Captain: Mr. Alexander K. Hart
Class Captain: Mr. Miller R. Hepler
Class Captain: Mr. August J. Luptak
Class Captain: Mr. Zachary M. Michel
Mr. Major A. Canady

Mr. Christian Fernandez

Mr. Miller R. Hepler

Mr. August J. Luptak

2014

Class Participation 14% - $218

Class Captain: Mr. Robert Gaston Jr.
Class Captain: Mr. Hannibal W. George
Class Captain: Mr. Gunnar J. Gillespie
Class Captain: Mr. Andrew Goetz
Class Captain: Mr. Aaron R. Magazine
Class Captain: Mr. Charles W. Russell
Class Captain: Mr. Benjamin J. Tackett
Mr. Robert Gaston Jr.

Mr. Hannibal W. George

Mr. Gunnar J. Gillespie

Mr. Robert D. Guldenschuh

Mr. Alejandro J. Loret de Mola Gomory
Mr. Aaron R. Magazine

Mr. Mark D. Marsula

Mr. Benjamin J. Tackett

The 11 donors from The Class of 2015
was the most for a year after
graduating since 19 members of The
Class of 1998 gave the year after their
graduation.

2015

Class Participation 15% - $1,179
Class Captain: Mr. Michael J. Borsch
Class Captain: Mr. James E. Burke Jr.
Class Captain: Mr. Kyle A. DePasquale
Class Captain: Mr. William M. Gardner
Class Captain: Mr. Clayton C. Hepler
Class Captain: Mr. Wade R. Hoag
Class Captain: Mr. Keith L. Kamons
Class Captain: Mr. Kevin Kcehowski
Mr. Michael J. Beer

Mr. Fernando Berny-Correa

Mr. Michael J. Borsch

Mr. Kyle A. DePasquale

Mr. Riley T. Fagan

M. Clayton C. Hepler

Mr. Keith L. Kamons

Mr. Kevin Kcehowski

Miss Samantha Ponzetti

Mr. Mitchell W. Swain

Mr. Levente Tarr

2016

Class Captain: Mr. Jalon E. Cooper
Class Captain: Mr. Abraham M. Duncan
Class Captain: Mr. Zachary L. Muster
Class Captain: Mr. Cameron R. Spencer
Class Captain: Mr. Wei Zhang

Mr. Benjamin B. Slack-Foust

Thank you very much for your generosity!
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Dear Parents,

My time as a “Current Kiski Parent” came to an end this past May. As | watched the class walk
across the quad, I tried to remember them as the awkward, lanky boys that freshmen and
sophomores often appear. The group that stood in front of the many parents, grandparents, siblings
and friends were no longer boys but young men. They were prepared to face the challenges of
college and the world beyond Kiski by the faculty and administrators who helped to make that day
so special. We heard speeches from the head prefect and the valedictorian conveying a maturity far
beyond what we often expect from teenagers. What was remarkable, despite how different the
backgrounds of these young men might have been, Kiski prepared them to be confident, articulate
young adults. As | listened to the many conversations between the boys and their families, faculty
and friends after graduation, it was evident that Kiski had prepared 48 other young men just as well.

These young men would likely never be in the same place as a group again, but the bond of being a
Kiski brother was evident in the hugs, the cheers, the tears, and the hesitation by many to leave
campus for the final time. The moving and memorable graduation ceremony is one of the traditions
that is supported, in part, by The Kiski Fund.

The generosity of parents who support The Kiski Fund provide our boys with a variety of
experiences and opportunities both in and outside of the classroom. Weekend trips, dances, travel
to sports competitions and leadership activities are supported by your donations. Excellence
through professional development is made available to faculty through the annual fund. Tuition
alone does not cover the full cost of providing a Kiski education. The difference is covered by
monies raised through unrestricted annual gifts — The Kiski Fund.

In recent years, schools like Kiski have been challenged by traditional sources of charitable funding
to broaden and deepen relationships with other constituencies. Kiski has risen to the challenge.
Increased financial support has come from every group: faculty, administrators, trustees, friends,
alumni and parents. Parent annual fund giving reached a record level, ending the year at $99,137. As
Chair of The Kiski Fund Parent Committee | say, “Thank you” to the Committee Members who
worked diligently on behalf of our boys and our School. Thank you to all the parents who generously
donated to The Kiski Fund. Thank you for trusting your boys to Kiski. | hope that your affection for
Kiski continues long past the days that your son is a student. | know mine will.

Thank you,

Ms. Kym Stout
Parent of Ben '16
Chair, Kiski Fund Parent Committee
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Current Parents

Fiscal Year 2016 Kiski Fund Parent Committee Members:
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Goetz, Mrs. Lisa Hegedus, Mrs. Amanda McAnulty, Mr. Mark McSorley ‘89,
Mrs. Jeanne Rudick, Dr. Stacy Gillespie Skoloda, Ms. Kym Stout, and Mrs. Aimee Usher

Thank you to our 2015 — 2016 school year Current Parent Donors!

Mr. and Mrs. Sean A. Bernard

Mr. Richard G. Boyd

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph J. Brancati
Mr. David A. Brett '81

Mr. and Mrs. Bruce D. Caldwell
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan P. Caron
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Carsky

Mr. and Mrs. Brian J. Chappie

Mr. Hampton E. Conway Il

Ms. Wendy S. Cook

Mr. Carlos Correa Negrete '92
Mr. and Mrs. Clifford Crawford Sr.
Ms. Christie Davis-Nougues

Mr. and Mrs. George M. Davison |11 °82
Ms. Renee Desjardins

Mr. and Mrs. David J. Down

Mr. and Mrs. Raoul P. Farcot

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald S. Fedell

Mr. Bart L. Ferrara

Mr. Warren L. Foley

Mr. and Ms. Lazaro Garcia

Mr. and Mrs. William M. Gardner Jr.’82
Mr. and Mrs. William E. Gillis

Mr. and Mrs. Brian Goetz

Mr. Chujun Gu

Mr. and Mrs. Gerald S. Hammond
Mr. and Mrs. Edward L. Hegedus
Mr. and Mrs. John W. Jacob ’89
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis M. Jakubauskas
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence T. Jesko
Mr. and Ms. Tao Jiang

Mr. and Mrs. Brad E. Kwiatek
Mrs. Maria Leticia Parizzi Hortas
Mr. and Mrs. Wei Liu

Mr. and Mrs. Yugiang Lu

Mr. and Mrs. Richard C. Manko
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel A. McAnulty

Dr. and Mrs. Michael McCaffrey '79
Mr. and Mrs. John J. McNamara

Mr. and Mrs. Mark E. McSorley ’89
Mr. and Mrs. William R. Miller '74
Dr. and Mrs. Muneto Mogi 91

Mr. and Mrs. D. J. Moran

Mr. and Mrs. Marcus T. Muster

Mr. and Mrs. Seung Ro Park

Mr. and Mrs. Michael C. Pearce

Mr. and Mrs. Chenggiang Peng

Mr. Thomas J. Phillips '66

The Ritton Family

Mr. and Mrs. David L. Roeshot

Mr. Thomas E. Rubino

Mr. and Mrs. Stanley F. Rudick

Mr. and Mrs. Juan Manuel San Roman Lopez
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Schapiro

Mr. and Mrs. James S. Schonberger
Mr. and Ms. Jiming Shen

Mr. and Mrs. Mahendra Shrestha
Dr. Stacy Skoloda and Mr. Chris Skoloda
Mr. Frederick J. Slack and Ms. Sarah L. Foust
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher W. Spahn
Mr. and Mrs. Eric N. Stewart

Ms. Kym Stout

Mr. and Mrs. Vincent A. Ugoletti

Mr. and Mrs. James M. Usher

Mr. and Mrs. Guilong Wang

Mr. and Mrs. Yi Wang

Mr. Kyle H. Webb 86

Mr. and Mrs. Darryl T. Wiley

Dr. Samuel A. Yousem

Mr. and Mrs. Xiaolu Zhang

Mr. and Mrs. Zhong Zhang

Mr. and Ms. Yong Zhao

Mr. and Mrs. Frank A. Ziemianski
Mr. and Ms. Tong Zuo
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Small class sizes are a cornerstone of a Kiski education. They also lead to
smaller alumni and parent groups to contact for support. Therefore, every
gift matters that much more.

Why Give to Kiski?

Perhaps you are an alumnus and would like to contribute to the
education of the current class of Kiski boys, just as alumni
donated to The Kiski Fund when you were a current student.
Or, maybe you are a current parent whose gift will support the
faculty and programs that make Kiski so special to your family.
Maybe you are a “Friend of Kiski” and simply believe in the
good work we are doing with boys. Regardless of your
motivation to give, your gift will be greatly appreciated by the
boys who receive your support.

Kiski’s Annual Fund: “The Kiski Fund”

The Kiski Fund is the School’s annual fundraising priority and a vital source of revenue. Every
dollar raised is used to support the operating budget for the current year and assures the
highest-quality educational experience for our boys. The Kiski School relies on the fund to
fulfill current budgeted operating expenses. Your support enables Kiski to achieve its mission
of preparing young men to succeed in college and in life.

For Kiski boys, all of this translates into a traditional college preparatory curriculum enhanced
by diverse offerings in the arts and a robust technology program. Small classes allow teachers,
almost all of whom live on campus, to model the habits we expect students to learn and
practice: honesty, civility, tenacity, and open-mindedness. Our teachers are experts in the
education of boys. They understand their unique learning needs and they know how to reach
and teach young men. Most importantly, they love what they do. Moreover, our faculty is
committed to helping our students develop what many have termed “21* Century Skills” — the
proficiencies they will need to survive and thrive in college and beyond.
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Giving to Kiski

Your gift to The Kiski Fund supports the following areas:

W Academics/Classroom
Curriculum enhancement in and beyond the traditional classroom, such as Kiski’s Inventionland
Institute.

M Arts
The supplies, materials, and instruments necessary to inspire creativity and personal expression
through theater, music, woodworking, and more.

M Athletics
Offering opportunities for healthy competition, exercise, sportsmanship, and personal growth.
For example, all athletic travel to away games as well as new jerseys and equipment.

M Building and Grounds

Maintaining academic and athletic facilities, dormitories, and student spaces for an optimal living
and learning environment. This includes necessities for the dorms such as shower curtains,
microwaves, light bulbs, and other supplies.

B Financial Aid
Providing the resources to attract a student population that is highly diverse, talented, and
motivated to succeed at Kiski.

B Headmaster’s Initiatives

Enabling the School’s administration to address faculty needs both in and outside of the
classroom. This area includes conferences, workshops, and trainings for faculty and their
Departmental Learning Communities.

M Student Life

Enriching the life of every Kiski boy with diverse, cultural, artistic, and recreational activities and
programs. This section encompasses activities such as the Senior trip to Washington, DC, Junior
field trip to Gettysburg, Freshmen trip to Kennywood, End of Year Dorm Parties, speakers and
performers for assemblies, dances and other special occasions in the Swank Student Center,
Brothers” Weekend, and Prefect Training.

B Technology
Providing the most current and relevant hardware, software, and resources to best serve and
prepare each Kiski student for his future.
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Gifts to Kiski are possible through a number of ways.

Making Your Gift is Easy and Convenient

m Online: You may give online to The Kiski Fund via our secure web site www.kiski.org/giveonline.

W Monthly Payments: The 27 Century Society provides you the opportunity to make your Kiski
Fund gift in monthly, automatic installments from your debit account or credit card at
www.kiski.org/giveonline. With this convenient method, you may spread your gift payments over
multiple months during the fiscal year.

W Mail: You may mail a check payable to “The Kiski School” with a memo for “The Kiski Fund.”

M Pledge: A pledge is a way of stating your intention to make a gift while deferring the actual
payment of the gift to a later more convenient date, or through a series of installments. This is a great
option for those who wish to give at a desired level without having to provide a lump-sum gift.

W Matching Gifts: Your employer may effectively double — even triple — the amount of your gift to
Kiski. Please consult your company’s human resources contact to ask about your employer’s matching
gift policy for donations to a 501(c)3 organization.

W EITC Gifts: The Educational Improvement Tax Credit Program allows Pennsylvania-based
businesses to donate funding to financial aid at Kiski while gaining valuable tax credits.

W Securities: You may make a gift of appreciated securities by contacting the Advancement Office.

m Planned Giving: The Kiski Tower Society recognizes individuals who have remembered The Kiski
School in their will and estate as a planned gift.

m Capital Funds/Major Gifts: During Capital Campaigns, Kiski designates specific needs and goals
carefully designed to ensure a successful future for the School and our students. These initiatives add
to the endowment fund, provide funding necessary for new facilities and/or renovations, or make
possible new program initiatives strategically identified as a specific need to meet ongoing goals of
the School’s educational mission.

Please make a difference today!
By giving and getting involved this year, and every year, you make a difference in the lives of
Kiski boys. Your gift supports the programs and activities that define the Kiski experience.

For more information or if you have any questions about Kiski’s fundraising programs and
initiatives, please contact the Advancement Office at 724-639-8029 or advancement@kiski.org.
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Class of 2016 Matriculation List

The Class of 2016 is comprised of 50 young men who through their experiences at Kiski, are prepared
to succeed in college and in life. They have chosen to further their learning and continue their education

at the following institutions:

Abraham Baldwin Agricultural College (GA)
Allegheny College (PA)

American University (DC)

Baldwin Wallace College (OH)

Embry Riddle Aeronautical University (FL)
Emerson College (MA)

Franklin and Marshall College (PA)
Hillsborough Community College (FL)
Hobart and William Smith College (NY)
James Madison University (VA)

Juniata College (PA)

Macalester College (MN)

Michigan State University

Pennsylvania State University

Purdue University (IN)

Queen’s University, Ontario, Canada

Rhode Island School of Design

Robert Morris University (PA)

Salisbury University (MD)

Seton Hill University (PA)

St. Lawrence University (NY)

Thiel College (PA)

United States Naval Academy (MD)
University of California, Davis
University of Massachusetts, Amherst
University of North Carolina, Chapel Hill
University of Ottawa, Ontario, Canada
University of Pittsburgh (PA)

University of Rochester (NY)

Wake Forest University (NC)
Washington and Jefferson College (PA)
West Virginia University

Percentage of Kiski Seniors
Accepted to US News Top 100 Schools

90%
80%
70%
60%
50%
40%
30%

2005 2006 2007 2008 2009

82%

2011 2012 2013 2014 2015 2016
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